
1

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/03/18 1:39:02 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/03/18 5:28:39 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/04/18 4:43:28 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/05/18 4:35:38 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/06/18 4:42:49 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/07/18 7:29:07 AM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/07/18 2:26:08 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/07/18 5:10:04 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/08/18 6:58:37 AM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/08/18 1:51:13 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/08/18 6:44:13 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/08/18 2:26:02 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/08/18 4:51:31 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/09/18 6:30:10 AM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/09/18 2:45:35 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/09/18 5:57:22 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/10/18 4:33:01 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/11/18 6:30:42 AM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/11/18 2:33:33 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/11/18 5:19:27 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/12/18 11:31:03 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/12/18 4:30:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/13/18 7:20:36 AM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/13/18 4:44:09 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/14/18 6:29:05 AM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/14/18 12:43:36 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/14/18 4:00:18 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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07/15/18 6:29:05 AM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/15/18 2:04:12 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/15/18 5:26:50 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/15/18 2:29:06 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/15/18 4:41:48 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/16/18 7:17:50 AM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/16/18 11:32:33 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/16/18 4:34:36 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/17/18 11:16:35 AM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/17/18 4:18:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/18/18 1:39:05 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/18/18 5:58:46 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/19/18 1:53:40 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/20/18 1:43:44 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/21/18 12:09:57 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/21/18 5:22:18 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/22/18 6:58:35 AM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/22/18 1:56:52 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/22/18 5:50:50 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/23/18 1:50:39 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/23/18 5:58:43 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/24/18 4:43:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/25/18 1:51:06 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/26/18 1:39:18 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/27/18 1:48:21 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/28/18 6:24:17 AM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/28/18 4:52:04 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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07/29/18 7:28:37 AM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/29/18 3:17:59 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/30/18 4:23:37 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/31/18 1:40:23 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

08/02/18 3:28:35 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

08/03/18 2:41:09 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

08/04/18 12:11:14 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

08/05/18 6:59:06 AM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

08/05/18 1:14:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

08/05/18 4:15:10 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

08/06/18 4:32:02 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

08/07/18 4:45:17 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

08/08/18 5:27:58 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

08/09/18 6:29:32 AM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

08/09/18 4:38:56 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

08/11/18 12:09:09 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

08/11/18 2:51:27 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

08/12/18 3:56:41 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

08/12/18 12:47:24 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

08/12/18 3:39:34 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

08/13/18 4:46:16 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

08/14/18 1:50:57 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

08/15/18 1:51:16 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

08/15/18 5:30:57 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

08/16/18 1:52:02 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

08/17/18 1:51:06 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

08/18/18 12:19:39 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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08/18/18 4:29:52 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

08/19/18 12:26:46 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

08/19/18 3:00:39 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

08/19/18 5:26:29 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

08/20/18 2:13:59 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

08/23/18 5:28:43 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

08/24/18 1:28:29 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

08/25/18 12:26:41 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

08/26/18 6:29:00 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

08/26/18 4:15:41 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

08/27/18 1:30:56 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

08/28/18 4:44:01 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

09/01/18 11:01:19 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

09/05/18 2:53:05 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

09/06/18 1:54:39 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

09/06/18 5:17:13 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

09/07/18 3:26:17 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

09/08/18 9:29:37 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

09/08/18 2:00:53 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

09/08/18 5:58:57 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

09/09/18 7:00:02 AM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

09/09/18 4:51:38 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

09/09/18 1:42:23 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

09/09/18 5:21:34 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

09/10/18 4:45:52 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

09/11/18 4:44:37 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

09/12/18 5:28:41 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018
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07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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09/13/18 6:30:55 AM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

09/13/18 4:35:26 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

09/14/18 3:53:56 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

09/15/18 1:50:43 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

09/15/18 4:29:57 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

09/16/18 1:00:04 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

09/16/18 4:30:36 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

09/17/18 1:35:47 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

09/18/18 4:26:01 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

09/19/18 3:25:02 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

09/21/18 4:45:05 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

09/22/18 6:24:22 AM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

09/23/18 5:27:46 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

09/23/18 5:18:34 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

09/24/18 5:27:14 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

09/25/18 4:58:44 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

09/26/18 4:57:48 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

09/27/18 5:28:42 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

09/28/18 4:57:50 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

09/29/18 6:25:06 AM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

09/29/18 5:46:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

09/30/18 1:25:33 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

09/30/18 5:00:23 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

09/02/18 4:00:10 XM 1:00 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

09/03/18 3:58:35 XM 1:00 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 3:13:04 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

07/01/18 5:39:38 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018
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07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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07/02/18 1:53:13 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

07/02/18 5:06:55 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

07/03/18 3:29:05 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

07/04/18 2:10:28 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

07/04/18 5:28:52 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

07/05/18 1:42:53 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

07/05/18 4:55:31 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

07/06/18 2:36:57 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

07/06/18 5:27:33 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

07/07/18 11:29:05 PM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

07/07/18 3:21:43 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

07/07/18 5:57:16 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

07/08/18 8:59:04 AM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

07/08/18 3:47:31 PM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

07/08/18 1:14:25 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

07/08/18 3:14:27 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

07/08/18 5:26:07 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

07/09/18 3:58:35 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

07/10/18 2:20:05 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

07/10/18 4:57:37 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

07/11/18 3:58:35 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

07/12/18 1:38:58 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

07/12/18 5:08:56 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

07/13/18 1:54:18 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

07/13/18 5:19:27 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

07/14/18 9:22:30 AM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

07/14/18 1:55:12 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018
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07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

http://www.tvwfdc.com/
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07/14/18 4:31:15 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

07/15/18 8:00:05 AM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

07/15/18 3:35:42 PM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

07/15/18 12:48:17 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

07/15/18 3:13:01 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

07/15/18 5:20:43 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

07/16/18 1:50:37 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

07/16/18 5:06:57 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

07/17/18 1:41:03 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

07/17/18 4:44:39 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

07/19/18 3:29:05 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

07/20/18 3:59:05 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

07/21/18 12:29:18 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

07/22/18 1:55:42 PM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

07/22/18 3:56:33 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

07/24/18 1:42:43 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

07/24/18 5:58:34 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

07/25/18 3:29:05 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

07/26/18 2:53:29 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

07/27/18 4:19:22 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

07/28/18 12:51:56 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

07/28/18 5:58:37 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

07/29/18 6:45:11 PM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

07/29/18 4:29:49 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

07/30/18 1:38:02 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

07/30/18 5:00:37 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

07/31/18 4:36:49 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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08/01/18 4:33:25 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

08/02/18 4:45:44 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

08/03/18 1:25:11 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

08/03/18 4:35:15 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

08/04/18 12:30:04 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

08/04/18 4:40:38 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

08/05/18 3:11:39 PM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

08/05/18 2:29:33 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

08/05/18 5:19:41 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

08/06/18 4:54:44 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

08/07/18 1:22:27 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

08/07/18 5:28:37 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

08/09/18 5:27:31 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

08/10/18 6:14:26 AM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

08/11/18 12:28:30 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

08/11/18 4:44:14 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

08/12/18 4:58:58 PM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

08/12/18 1:40:00 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

08/12/18 4:26:11 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

08/13/18 1:32:26 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

08/13/18 5:50:12 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

08/14/18 5:28:29 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

08/15/18 2:50:54 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

08/17/18 3:58:35 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

08/18/18 1:41:13 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

08/18/18 5:21:51 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

08/19/18 10:50:32 PM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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08/19/18 4:00:39 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

08/20/18 1:36:06 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

08/20/18 4:25:52 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

08/24/18 3:59:07 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

08/25/18 1:51:53 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

08/26/18 1:38:16 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

08/26/18 5:10:30 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

08/27/18 4:38:04 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

08/28/18 1:31:01 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

08/28/18 5:28:41 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

08/29/18 3:58:35 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

08/30/18 1:26:36 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

08/31/18 4:20:03 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

09/01/18 12:30:04 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

09/02/18 12:53:00 PM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

09/03/18 6:28:20 AM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

09/04/18 1:36:41 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

09/05/18 4:42:15 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

09/06/18 2:39:51 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

09/06/18 5:58:50 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

09/07/18 12:18:20 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

09/07/18 4:31:37 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

09/08/18 10:53:21 PM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

09/08/18 3:35:55 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

09/09/18 12:17:59 PM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

09/09/18 6:29:31 PM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

09/09/18 3:12:23 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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09/10/18 2:17:06 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

09/10/18 5:52:04 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

09/11/18 1:50:21 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

09/11/18 5:26:53 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

09/12/18 3:24:09 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

09/13/18 5:16:01 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

09/14/18 4:59:20 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

09/15/18 2:27:37 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

09/15/18 5:42:18 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

09/16/18 2:00:35 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

09/16/18 5:20:57 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

09/17/18 4:46:08 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

09/18/18 5:29:54 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

09/19/18 5:17:13 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

09/19/18 5:50:23 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

09/20/18 3:49:47 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

09/22/18 1:32:56 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

09/23/18 2:13:29 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

09/24/18 2:37:49 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

09/25/18 2:15:38 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

09/25/18 5:58:12 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

09/26/18 2:28:18 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

09/26/18 5:49:24 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

09/27/18 3:52:13 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

09/28/18 2:30:23 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

09/29/18 2:41:02 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

09/30/18 2:40:22 XM :30 Adoption/ I am-DAV0030BSP "WIRELES ALERTS CAN SAVE LIVES- As the nation prepares for severe weather conditions this winter, Wireless Emergency Alert PSAs remind viewers to recognize these messages on
their mobile devices and take life-saving action when disaster strikes. "

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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07/02/18 3:59:05 XM :30 ALAN2015SD30H

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

07/03/18 4:55:12 XM :30 ALAN2015SD30H

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

07/06/18 4:20:58 XM :30 ALAN2015SD30H

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

07/09/18 1:42:34 XM :30 ALAN2015SD30H

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

07/09/18 5:17:06 XM :30 ALAN2015SD30H

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

07/10/18 3:58:35 XM :30 ALAN2015SD30H

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

07/12/18 3:59:05 XM :30 ALAN2015SD30H

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

07/13/18 3:59:05 XM :30 ALAN2015SD30H

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

07/14/18 9:54:35 PM :30 ALAN2015SD30H

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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07/14/18 3:00:48 XM :30 ALAN2015SD30H

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

07/14/18 5:46:38 XM :30 ALAN2015SD30H

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

07/15/18 12:14:01 PM :30 ALAN2015SD30H

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

07/15/18 4:26:36 PM :30 ALAN2015SD30H

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

07/15/18 1:15:27 XM :30 ALAN2015SD30H

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

07/15/18 3:51:45 XM :30 ALAN2015SD30H

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

07/16/18 3:58:35 XM :30 ALAN2015SD30H

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

07/17/18 2:51:45 XM :30 ALAN2015SD30H

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

07/18/18 4:34:55 XM :30 ALAN2015SD30H

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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07/20/18 5:00:36 XM :30 ALAN2015SD30H

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

07/21/18 3:51:56 XM :30 ALAN2015SD30H

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

07/22/18 5:49:26 PM :30 ALAN2015SD30H

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

07/22/18 4:55:14 XM :30 ALAN2015SD30H

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

07/23/18 4:35:47 XM :30 ALAN2015SD30H

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

07/24/18 3:29:05 XM :30 ALAN2015SD30H

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

07/25/18 4:41:47 XM :30 ALAN2015SD30H

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

07/26/18 4:42:04 XM :30 ALAN2015SD30H

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

07/28/18 3:17:27 XM :30 ALAN2015SD30H

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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07/29/18 1:49:27 XM :30 ALAN2015SD30H

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

07/29/18 5:21:29 XM :30 ALAN2015SD30H

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

07/30/18 2:49:18 XM :30 ALAN2015SD30H

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

08/02/18 1:39:52 XM :30 ALAN2015SD30H

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

08/02/18 5:28:09 XM :30 ALAN2015SD30H

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

08/03/18 5:15:29 XM :30 ALAN2015SD30H

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

08/04/18 1:56:58 XM :30 ALAN2015SD30H

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

08/04/18 5:46:32 XM :30 ALAN2015SD30H

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

08/05/18 8:33:15 PM :30 ALAN2015SD30H

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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08/05/18 3:24:49 XM :30 ALAN2015SD30H

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

08/06/18 2:41:04 XM :30 ALAN2015SD30H

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

08/07/18 3:28:35 XM :30 ALAN2015SD30H

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

08/09/18 2:25:42 XM :30 ALAN2015SD30H

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

08/10/18 7:30:07 AM :30 ALAN2015SD30H

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

08/13/18 3:29:05 XM :30 ALAN2015SD30H

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

08/15/18 4:44:49 XM :30 ALAN2015SD30H

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

08/16/18 4:53:54 XM :30 ALAN2015SD30H

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

08/17/18 4:42:18 XM :30 ALAN2015SD30H

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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08/18/18 2:41:05 XM :30 ALAN2015SD30H

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

08/19/18 1:48:11 XM :30 ALAN2015SD30H

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

08/19/18 4:55:32 XM :30 ALAN2015SD30H

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

08/20/18 5:07:23 XM :30 ALAN2015SD30H

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

08/22/18 4:45:32 XM :30 ALAN2015SD30H

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

08/24/18 5:29:16 XM :30 ALAN2015SD30H

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

08/25/18 4:43:57 XM :30 ALAN2015SD30H

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

08/26/18 3:01:39 XM :30 ALAN2015SD30H

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

08/27/18 5:27:55 XM :30 ALAN2015SD30H

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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08/28/18 2:27:25 XM :30 ALAN2015SD30H

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

08/29/18 5:14:31 XM :30 ALAN2015SD30H

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

08/30/18 5:06:39 XM :30 ALAN2015SD30H

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

09/01/18 2:24:12 XM :30 ALAN2015SD30H

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

09/02/18 2:52:24 XM :30 ALAN2015SD30H

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

09/03/18 2:31:25 XM :30 ALAN2015SD30H

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

09/04/18 4:44:53 XM :30 ALAN2015SD30H

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

09/05/18 1:36:52 XM :30 ALAN2015SD30H

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

09/05/18 5:25:44 XM :30 ALAN2015SD30H

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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09/06/18 4:38:02 XM :30 ALAN2015SD30H

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

09/08/18 11:58:40 PM :30 ALAN2015SD30H

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

09/08/18 4:44:01 XM :30 ALAN2015SD30H

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

09/09/18 2:47:47 PM :30 ALAN2015SD30H

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

09/09/18 11:30:42 PM :30 ALAN2015SD30H

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

09/09/18 4:14:21 XM :30 ALAN2015SD30H

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

09/11/18 3:51:35 XM :30 ALAN2015SD30H

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

09/13/18 3:20:27 XM :30 ALAN2015SD30H

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

09/15/18 3:27:14 XM :30 ALAN2015SD30H

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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09/16/18 6:26:35 PM :30 ALAN2015SD30H

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

09/16/18 3:26:07 XM :30 ALAN2015SD30H

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

09/23/18 3:36:58 XM :30 ALAN2015SD30H

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

09/24/18 4:37:07 XM :30 ALAN2015SD30H

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

09/25/18 4:20:31 XM :30 ALAN2015SD30H

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

09/26/18 4:00:52 XM :30 ALAN2015SD30H

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

09/29/18 4:31:16 XM :30 ALAN2015SD30H

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

09/30/18 3:59:53 XM :30 ALAN2015SD30H

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

08/10/18 6:28:26 AM 1:00 AL-ANON

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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08/30/18 4:37:57 XM 1:00 AL-ANON

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

08/31/18 3:58:35 XM 1:00 AL-ANON

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

09/20/18 4:43:26 XM 1:00 AL-ANON

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

07/01/18 1:53:32 XM :30 ALAN2015SKARINA30

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

07/01/18 4:10:13 XM :30 ALAN2015SKARINA30

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

07/04/18 4:20:47 XM :30 ALAN2015SKARINA30

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

07/05/18 3:28:35 XM :30 ALAN2015SKARINA30

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

07/05/18 5:30:15 XM :30 ALAN2015SKARINA30

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

07/07/18 1:39:16 XM :30 ALAN2015SKARINA30

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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07/07/18 4:28:47 XM :30 ALAN2015SKARINA30

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

07/08/18 11:39:08 AM :30 ALAN2015SKARINA30

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

07/08/18 6:26:30 PM :30 ALAN2015SKARINA30

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

07/08/18 1:51:56 XM :30 ALAN2015SKARINA30

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

07/08/18 4:13:46 XM :30 ALAN2015SKARINA30

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

07/11/18 1:41:25 XM :30 ALAN2015SKARINA30

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

07/11/18 4:46:06 XM :30 ALAN2015SKARINA30

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

07/15/18 12:50:45 PM :30 ALAN2015SKARINA30

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

07/15/18 4:28:26 PM :30 ALAN2015SKARINA30

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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07/15/18 1:27:28 XM :30 ALAN2015SKARINA30

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

07/15/18 4:12:15 XM :30 ALAN2015SKARINA30

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

07/19/18 5:18:46 XM :30 ALAN2015SKARINA30

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

08/08/18 4:44:47 XM :30 ALAN2015SKARINA30

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

08/11/18 2:15:31 XM :30 ALAN2015SKARINA30

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

08/12/18 8:23:38 PM :30 ALAN2015SKARINA30

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

08/12/18 2:33:33 XM :30 ALAN2015SKARINA30

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

08/12/18 5:15:13 XM :30 ALAN2015SKARINA30

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

08/20/18 5:14:57 XM :30 ALAN2015SKARINA30

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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08/30/18 5:51:08 XM :30 ALAN2015SKARINA30

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

08/31/18 4:46:01 XM :30 ALAN2015SKARINA30

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

09/02/18 3:00:40 XM :30 ALAN2015SKARINA30

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

09/03/18 4:21:18 XM :30 ALAN2015SKARINA30

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

09/04/18 4:58:04 XM :30 ALAN2015SKARINA30

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

09/06/18 4:45:48 XM :30 ALAN2015SKARINA30

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

09/07/18 2:17:23 XM :30 ALAN2015SKARINA30

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

09/07/18 5:28:48 XM :30 ALAN2015SKARINA30

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

09/10/18 3:46:00 XM :30 ALAN2015SKARINA30

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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09/12/18 4:45:58 XM :30 ALAN2015SKARINA30

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

09/20/18 5:00:22 XM :30 ALAN2015SKARINA30

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

09/22/18 5:20:28 XM :30 ALAN2015SKARINA30

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

09/27/18 4:56:29 XM :30 ALAN2015SKARINA30

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

09/28/18 3:53:10 XM :30 ALAN2015SKARINA30

When there is evidence of alcoholism in a family, you can see the effects on the other family members, especially young people.  Alateen meetings provide mutual support for young
people affected by someone else’s drinking.  In Alateen meetings, teens can hear from other teens how they have used the tools of recovery to help them deal with their family situa
tions.Alateen is a part of the Al-Anon Family Groups, and uses the same Twelve Steps for recovery (adapted from the Twelve Steps of Alcoholics Anonymous).  Alateen is not a progr
am for young people seeking sobriety.Where there is no Alateen meeting available, potential Alateen members are welcome to attend Al-Anon Family Group meetings; all Alateen an
d Al-Anon members are welcome in Al-Anon meetings.  You are invited to listen to teens and helping professionals talk about Alateen, and to request more information via our on-lin
e request

07/01/18 1:42:30 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

07/01/18 3:50:11 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

07/02/18 3:29:05 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

07/03/18 4:44:41 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

07/04/18 3:58:35 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

07/05/18 2:46:35 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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07/05/18 5:29:15 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

07/06/18 3:29:05 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

07/07/18 1:30:05 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

07/07/18 4:13:26 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

07/08/18 10:32:15 AM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

07/08/18 5:43:16 PM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

07/08/18 1:39:48 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

07/08/18 4:12:46 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

07/09/18 1:21:54 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

07/09/18 4:45:52 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

07/10/18 3:28:35 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

07/10/18 5:50:19 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

07/11/18 1:40:25 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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07/11/18 4:35:46 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

07/12/18 2:40:37 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

07/14/18 9:26:27 PM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

07/14/18 2:52:40 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

07/14/18 5:25:18 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

07/15/18 11:29:50 AM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

07/15/18 4:26:06 PM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

07/15/18 1:14:56 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

07/15/18 3:51:15 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

07/16/18 3:28:35 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

07/17/18 2:29:25 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

07/17/18 5:58:02 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

07/18/18 4:24:07 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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07/19/18 5:08:25 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

07/20/18 4:43:09 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

07/21/18 2:43:10 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

07/22/18 5:22:11 PM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

07/22/18 4:44:18 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

07/23/18 4:34:46 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

07/24/18 2:47:57 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

07/25/18 4:32:12 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

07/26/18 4:34:41 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

07/27/18 5:07:31 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

07/28/18 2:52:18 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

07/29/18 1:39:10 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

07/29/18 5:20:29 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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07/30/18 2:25:45 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

07/30/18 5:58:43 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

07/31/18 5:18:40 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

08/01/18 5:17:32 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

08/02/18 1:24:40 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

08/02/18 5:19:32 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

08/03/18 5:07:01 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

08/04/18 1:42:05 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

08/05/18 6:47:25 PM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

08/05/18 3:12:15 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

08/05/18 5:49:54 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

08/06/18 2:29:55 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

08/07/18 2:40:37 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

http://www.tvwfdc.com/
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08/08/18 4:31:18 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

08/09/18 2:00:07 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

08/10/18 4:29:45 XM 1:00 CHILD SAFETY
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

08/11/18 1:54:00 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

08/11/18 5:25:14 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

08/12/18 6:44:29 PM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

08/12/18 2:18:41 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

08/12/18 5:07:46 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

08/13/18 2:53:48 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

08/15/18 4:32:52 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

08/16/18 4:43:21 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

08/17/18 4:41:18 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

08/18/18 2:17:20 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

http://www.tvwfdc.com/
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08/18/18 5:57:32 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

08/19/18 1:39:49 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

08/19/18 4:43:20 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

08/20/18 4:58:04 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

08/24/18 5:28:15 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

08/25/18 12:19:16 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

08/25/18 4:31:21 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

08/26/18 2:30:15 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

08/27/18 5:16:48 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

08/28/18 2:14:21 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

08/29/18 4:54:45 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

08/30/18 5:16:16 XM 1:00 CHILD SAFETY
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

08/31/18 4:56:47 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

http://www.tvwfdc.com/
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08/31/18 5:29:43 XM 1:00 CHILD SAFETY
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

09/01/18 6:29:05 AM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

09/01/18 2:23:12 XM 1:00 CHILD SAFETY
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

09/01/18 4:31:23 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

09/02/18 3:09:42 PM 1:00 CHILD SAFETY
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

09/02/18 3:26:00 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

09/02/18 5:27:49 XM 1:00 CHILD SAFETY
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

09/03/18 2:30:24 XM 1:00 CHILD SAFETY
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

09/03/18 4:34:28 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

09/04/18 5:07:42 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

09/05/18 1:26:27 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

09/05/18 5:07:37 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

09/06/18 4:01:40 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

http://www.tvwfdc.com/
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09/07/18 1:05:01 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

09/07/18 5:13:35 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

09/08/18 11:46:21 PM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

09/08/18 4:31:02 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

09/09/18 2:22:25 PM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

09/09/18 9:26:37 PM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

09/09/18 4:13:21 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

09/10/18 3:44:59 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

09/11/18 3:25:30 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

09/12/18 4:44:57 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

09/13/18 2:52:34 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

09/15/18 3:15:09 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

09/16/18 3:00:35 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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09/20/18 5:17:03 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

09/22/18 4:54:45 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

09/23/18 3:14:48 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

09/24/18 4:23:15 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

09/25/18 3:53:46 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

09/26/18 3:53:27 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

09/27/18 4:55:29 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

09/28/18 3:52:10 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

09/29/18 4:00:23 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

09/30/18 3:39:12 XM :30 ANCHOR IT SPANISH
One child dies every two weeks and a child goes to the emergency room every 24 minutes because a TV, furniture – or a combination of both – tips over and falls onto them. With th
ese statistics in mind, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) launched the Anchor It! campaign, a nationwide public education effort aimed at stopping child deaths a
nd injuries that result from tragic tip-overs. The goal of the campaign is to prevent these incidents by educating parents and caregivers with young children about simple, low-cost st
eps they can take to secure the furniture and TVs in their home. To learn more, please visit:www.Anchorit.gov

07/01/18 4:49:28 PM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

07/01/18 2:41:38 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

07/01/18 4:48:07 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

07/02/18 12:29:31 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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07/02/18 4:46:03 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

07/03/18 1:39:32 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

07/03/18 5:29:09 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

07/04/18 4:54:57 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

07/05/18 4:36:08 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

07/06/18 1:41:46 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

07/06/18 4:56:28 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

07/07/18 7:59:07 AM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

07/07/18 2:36:24 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

07/07/18 5:10:34 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

07/08/18 6:59:07 AM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

07/08/18 2:20:54 PM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

07/08/18 7:52:11 PM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

07/08/18 2:35:33 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

07/08/18 5:09:45 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

07/09/18 6:31:10 AM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

07/09/18 2:46:06 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

07/10/18 1:17:09 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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07/10/18 4:46:06 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

07/11/18 6:31:12 AM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

07/11/18 2:47:17 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

07/11/18 5:19:57 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

07/12/18 11:32:03 PM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

07/12/18 4:31:24 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

07/13/18 5:07:04 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

07/14/18 6:59:07 AM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

07/14/18 1:38:55 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

07/14/18 4:01:18 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

07/15/18 6:59:05 AM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

07/15/18 2:48:41 PM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

07/15/18 5:27:51 PM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

07/15/18 2:41:01 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

07/15/18 5:09:49 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

07/16/18 1:34:21 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

07/16/18 4:35:36 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

07/17/18 1:14:04 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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07/17/18 4:30:00 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

07/18/18 2:29:09 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

07/19/18 2:17:44 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

07/20/18 1:52:59 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

07/21/18 12:19:27 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

07/21/18 5:45:49 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

07/22/18 7:28:37 AM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

07/22/18 2:00:36 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

07/23/18 1:51:39 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

07/24/18 5:00:36 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

07/25/18 2:28:59 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

07/26/18 1:40:18 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

07/27/18 2:16:25 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

07/28/18 6:25:17 AM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

07/28/18 5:22:20 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

07/29/18 7:58:37 AM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

07/29/18 3:53:13 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

07/30/18 4:37:34 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

http://www.tvwfdc.com/


37

07/31/18 2:29:00 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

08/01/18 1:25:44 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

08/02/18 3:59:05 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

08/03/18 3:29:05 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

08/04/18 12:20:14 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

08/04/18 3:45:19 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

08/05/18 1:24:42 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

08/05/18 4:29:26 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

08/06/18 4:33:02 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

08/07/18 4:46:17 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

08/08/18 5:28:58 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

08/09/18 4:46:59 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

08/11/18 12:10:09 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

08/11/18 3:45:58 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

08/12/18 4:16:37 PM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

08/12/18 12:58:07 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

08/12/18 3:51:53 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

08/13/18 5:17:18 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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08/14/18 4:35:45 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

08/15/18 2:00:38 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

08/15/18 5:51:39 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

08/17/18 2:15:37 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

08/18/18 12:29:30 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

08/18/18 4:44:01 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

08/19/18 3:55:09 PM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

08/19/18 3:26:03 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

08/19/18 5:51:46 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

08/20/18 2:38:04 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

08/23/18 5:29:43 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

08/24/18 1:50:00 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

08/25/18 12:29:01 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

08/26/18 1:14:38 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

08/26/18 4:43:39 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

08/27/18 2:14:38 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

08/28/18 4:45:01 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

09/01/18 12:27:34 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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09/05/18 3:58:50 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

09/06/18 2:00:40 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

09/07/18 3:52:58 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

09/08/18 9:49:31 PM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

09/08/18 2:52:00 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

09/09/18 7:59:34 AM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

09/09/18 6:09:40 PM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

09/09/18 2:12:24 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

09/09/18 5:30:43 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

09/10/18 1:11:24 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

09/10/18 5:06:19 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

09/11/18 4:54:12 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

09/12/18 1:31:13 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

09/12/18 5:58:44 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

09/13/18 6:51:05 AM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

09/13/18 4:43:21 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

09/14/18 4:01:35 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

09/15/18 1:59:48 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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09/15/18 4:43:11 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

09/16/18 1:01:35 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

09/16/18 4:43:49 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

09/17/18 3:53:21 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

09/18/18 4:35:44 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

09/19/18 4:37:01 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

09/22/18 11:45:03 PM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

09/23/18 12:56:21 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

09/23/18 5:26:46 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

09/24/18 1:31:24 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

09/24/18 5:28:44 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

09/25/18 1:31:12 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

09/25/18 5:16:35 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

09/26/18 9:30:52 AM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

09/27/18 1:51:39 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

09/28/18 1:39:07 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

09/28/18 5:26:22 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

09/29/18 1:44:44 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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09/30/18 1:59:53 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

09/30/18 5:10:04 XM :30 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSAs from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the second leading cancer killer in the Unides States
. This cancer is  largely preventable, through regular screening at age 50. But colorectal cancer screening is underutilized, and tens of thousands of people die needlessly. To learn m
ore about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

09/02/18 4:43:12 XM 1:00 COMMUNITY GARDEN
PSA from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). Of cancers affecting both men and women, colorectal cancer is the leading cancer killer in the United States. This ca
ncer is largely preventable, through regular screening beginning at age 50. But colerectal cancer screening is underutilizer, and tens thousands of people die needlessly. To learn mo
re about Screen for Life, please visit: www.cdc.gov/screenforlife.

09/01/18 5:23:23 XM 1:00 CMNA3650516-Mas que rosa Research is our weapon against breast cancer
09/02/18 3:25:00 XM 1:00 CMNA3650516-Mas que rosa Research is our weapon against breast cancer
09/04/18 5:27:15 XM 1:00 CMNA3650516-Mas que rosa Research is our weapon against breast cancer

07/12/18 2:29:47 XM :30 NO KIND HUNGRY
No child should go hungry in America. But 1 in 6 kids will face hunger this year. No Kid Hungry is ending childhood hunger through effective programs that provide kids with the food
they need. This is a problem we know how to solve. No kids Hungry is a campaingn of Share Our Strength, an organization working to end hunger and poverty. For more information,
please visit www.NoKidHungry.org

07/12/18 5:50:42 XM :30 NO KIND HUNGRY
No child should go hungry in America. But 1 in 6 kids will face hunger this year. No Kid Hungry is ending childhood hunger through effective programs that provide kids with the food
they need. This is a problem we know how to solve. No kids Hungry is a campaingn of Share Our Strength, an organization working to end hunger and poverty. For more information,
please visit www.NoKidHungry.org

07/13/18 2:52:38 XM :30 NO KIND HUNGRY
No child should go hungry in America. But 1 in 6 kids will face hunger this year. No Kid Hungry is ending childhood hunger through effective programs that provide kids with the food
they need. This is a problem we know how to solve. No kids Hungry is a campaingn of Share Our Strength, an organization working to end hunger and poverty. For more information,
please visit www.NoKidHungry.org

07/14/18 8:24:27 PM :30 NO KIND HUNGRY
No child should go hungry in America. But 1 in 6 kids will face hunger this year. No Kid Hungry is ending childhood hunger through effective programs that provide kids with the food
they need. This is a problem we know how to solve. No kids Hungry is a campaingn of Share Our Strength, an organization working to end hunger and poverty. For more information,
please visit www.NoKidHungry.org

07/14/18 2:41:26 XM :30 NO KIND HUNGRY
No child should go hungry in America. But 1 in 6 kids will face hunger this year. No Kid Hungry is ending childhood hunger through effective programs that provide kids with the food
they need. This is a problem we know how to solve. No kids Hungry is a campaingn of Share Our Strength, an organization working to end hunger and poverty. For more information,
please visit www.NoKidHungry.org

07/14/18 5:00:35 XM :30 NO KIND HUNGRY
No child should go hungry in America. But 1 in 6 kids will face hunger this year. No Kid Hungry is ending childhood hunger through effective programs that provide kids with the food
they need. This is a problem we know how to solve. No kids Hungry is a campaingn of Share Our Strength, an organization working to end hunger and poverty. For more information,
please visit www.NoKidHungry.org

07/15/18 11:29:21 AM :30 NO KIND HUNGRY
No child should go hungry in America. But 1 in 6 kids will face hunger this year. No Kid Hungry is ending childhood hunger through effective programs that provide kids with the food
they need. This is a problem we know how to solve. No kids Hungry is a campaingn of Share Our Strength, an organization working to end hunger and poverty. For more information,
please visit www.NoKidHungry.org

07/15/18 4:19:36 PM :30 NO KIND HUNGRY
No child should go hungry in America. But 1 in 6 kids will face hunger this year. No Kid Hungry is ending childhood hunger through effective programs that provide kids with the food
they need. This is a problem we know how to solve. No kids Hungry is a campaingn of Share Our Strength, an organization working to end hunger and poverty. For more information,
please visit www.NoKidHungry.org

07/15/18 3:50:45 XM :30 NO KIND HUNGRY
No child should go hungry in America. But 1 in 6 kids will face hunger this year. No Kid Hungry is ending childhood hunger through effective programs that provide kids with the food
they need. This is a problem we know how to solve. No kids Hungry is a campaingn of Share Our Strength, an organization working to end hunger and poverty. For more information,
please visit www.NoKidHungry.org

07/16/18 5:26:16 XM :30 NO KIND HUNGRY
No child should go hungry in America. But 1 in 6 kids will face hunger this year. No Kid Hungry is ending childhood hunger through effective programs that provide kids with the food
they need. This is a problem we know how to solve. No kids Hungry is a campaingn of Share Our Strength, an organization working to end hunger and poverty. For more information,
please visit www.NoKidHungry.org

07/17/18 2:17:06 XM :30 NO KIND HUNGRY
No child should go hungry in America. But 1 in 6 kids will face hunger this year. No Kid Hungry is ending childhood hunger through effective programs that provide kids with the food
they need. This is a problem we know how to solve. No kids Hungry is a campaingn of Share Our Strength, an organization working to end hunger and poverty. For more information,
please visit www.NoKidHungry.org

07/17/18 5:17:02 XM :30 NO KIND HUNGRY
No child should go hungry in America. But 1 in 6 kids will face hunger this year. No Kid Hungry is ending childhood hunger through effective programs that provide kids with the food
they need. This is a problem we know how to solve. No kids Hungry is a campaingn of Share Our Strength, an organization working to end hunger and poverty. For more information,
please visit www.NoKidHungry.org

07/18/18 4:00:36 XM :30 NO KIND HUNGRY
No child should go hungry in America. But 1 in 6 kids will face hunger this year. No Kid Hungry is ending childhood hunger through effective programs that provide kids with the food
they need. This is a problem we know how to solve. No kids Hungry is a campaingn of Share Our Strength, an organization working to end hunger and poverty. For more information,
please visit www.NoKidHungry.org

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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07/19/18 4:30:32 XM :30 NO KIND HUNGRY
No child should go hungry in America. But 1 in 6 kids will face hunger this year. No Kid Hungry is ending childhood hunger through effective programs that provide kids with the food
they need. This is a problem we know how to solve. No kids Hungry is a campaingn of Share Our Strength, an organization working to end hunger and poverty. For more information,
please visit www.NoKidHungry.org

07/20/18 4:31:33 XM :30 NO KIND HUNGRY
No child should go hungry in America. But 1 in 6 kids will face hunger this year. No Kid Hungry is ending childhood hunger through effective programs that provide kids with the food
they need. This is a problem we know how to solve. No kids Hungry is a campaingn of Share Our Strength, an organization working to end hunger and poverty. For more information,
please visit www.NoKidHungry.org

07/21/18 1:52:44 XM :30 NO KIND HUNGRY
No child should go hungry in America. But 1 in 6 kids will face hunger this year. No Kid Hungry is ending childhood hunger through effective programs that provide kids with the food
they need. This is a problem we know how to solve. No kids Hungry is a campaingn of Share Our Strength, an organization working to end hunger and poverty. For more information,
please visit www.NoKidHungry.org

07/22/18 4:40:13 PM :30 NO KIND HUNGRY
No child should go hungry in America. But 1 in 6 kids will face hunger this year. No Kid Hungry is ending childhood hunger through effective programs that provide kids with the food
they need. This is a problem we know how to solve. No kids Hungry is a campaingn of Share Our Strength, an organization working to end hunger and poverty. For more information,
please visit www.NoKidHungry.org

07/22/18 4:31:14 XM :30 NO KIND HUNGRY
No child should go hungry in America. But 1 in 6 kids will face hunger this year. No Kid Hungry is ending childhood hunger through effective programs that provide kids with the food
they need. This is a problem we know how to solve. No kids Hungry is a campaingn of Share Our Strength, an organization working to end hunger and poverty. For more information,
please visit www.NoKidHungry.org

07/23/18 4:20:47 XM :30 NO KIND HUNGRY
No child should go hungry in America. But 1 in 6 kids will face hunger this year. No Kid Hungry is ending childhood hunger through effective programs that provide kids with the food
they need. This is a problem we know how to solve. No kids Hungry is a campaingn of Share Our Strength, an organization working to end hunger and poverty. For more information,
please visit www.NoKidHungry.org

07/24/18 2:37:20 XM :30 NO KIND HUNGRY
No child should go hungry in America. But 1 in 6 kids will face hunger this year. No Kid Hungry is ending childhood hunger through effective programs that provide kids with the food
they need. This is a problem we know how to solve. No kids Hungry is a campaingn of Share Our Strength, an organization working to end hunger and poverty. For more information,
please visit www.NoKidHungry.org

07/25/18 4:31:12 XM :30 NO KIND HUNGRY
No child should go hungry in America. But 1 in 6 kids will face hunger this year. No Kid Hungry is ending childhood hunger through effective programs that provide kids with the food
they need. This is a problem we know how to solve. No kids Hungry is a campaingn of Share Our Strength, an organization working to end hunger and poverty. For more information,
please visit www.NoKidHungry.org

07/26/18 4:33:40 XM :30 NO KIND HUNGRY
No child should go hungry in America. But 1 in 6 kids will face hunger this year. No Kid Hungry is ending childhood hunger through effective programs that provide kids with the food
they need. This is a problem we know how to solve. No kids Hungry is a campaingn of Share Our Strength, an organization working to end hunger and poverty. For more information,
please visit www.NoKidHungry.org

07/27/18 5:07:01 XM :30 NO KIND HUNGRY
No child should go hungry in America. But 1 in 6 kids will face hunger this year. No Kid Hungry is ending childhood hunger through effective programs that provide kids with the food
they need. This is a problem we know how to solve. No kids Hungry is a campaingn of Share Our Strength, an organization working to end hunger and poverty. For more information,
please visit www.NoKidHungry.org

07/28/18 2:51:48 XM :30 NO KIND HUNGRY
No child should go hungry in America. But 1 in 6 kids will face hunger this year. No Kid Hungry is ending childhood hunger through effective programs that provide kids with the food
they need. This is a problem we know how to solve. No kids Hungry is a campaingn of Share Our Strength, an organization working to end hunger and poverty. For more information,
please visit www.NoKidHungry.org

07/30/18 2:11:35 XM :30 NO KIND HUNGRY
No child should go hungry in America. But 1 in 6 kids will face hunger this year. No Kid Hungry is ending childhood hunger through effective programs that provide kids with the food
they need. This is a problem we know how to solve. No kids Hungry is a campaingn of Share Our Strength, an organization working to end hunger and poverty. For more information,
please visit www.NoKidHungry.org

07/30/18 5:16:59 XM :30 NO KIND HUNGRY
No child should go hungry in America. But 1 in 6 kids will face hunger this year. No Kid Hungry is ending childhood hunger through effective programs that provide kids with the food
they need. This is a problem we know how to solve. No kids Hungry is a campaingn of Share Our Strength, an organization working to end hunger and poverty. For more information,
please visit www.NoKidHungry.org

07/31/18 5:17:40 XM :30 NO KIND HUNGRY
No child should go hungry in America. But 1 in 6 kids will face hunger this year. No Kid Hungry is ending childhood hunger through effective programs that provide kids with the food
they need. This is a problem we know how to solve. No kids Hungry is a campaingn of Share Our Strength, an organization working to end hunger and poverty. For more information,
please visit www.NoKidHungry.org

08/01/18 5:17:02 XM :30 NO KIND HUNGRY
No child should go hungry in America. But 1 in 6 kids will face hunger this year. No Kid Hungry is ending childhood hunger through effective programs that provide kids with the food
they need. This is a problem we know how to solve. No kids Hungry is a campaingn of Share Our Strength, an organization working to end hunger and poverty. For more information,
please visit www.NoKidHungry.org

08/02/18 1:23:40 XM :30 NO KIND HUNGRY
No child should go hungry in America. But 1 in 6 kids will face hunger this year. No Kid Hungry is ending childhood hunger through effective programs that provide kids with the food
they need. This is a problem we know how to solve. No kids Hungry is a campaingn of Share Our Strength, an organization working to end hunger and poverty. For more information,
please visit www.NoKidHungry.org

08/02/18 5:07:04 XM :30 NO KIND HUNGRY
No child should go hungry in America. But 1 in 6 kids will face hunger this year. No Kid Hungry is ending childhood hunger through effective programs that provide kids with the food
they need. This is a problem we know how to solve. No kids Hungry is a campaingn of Share Our Strength, an organization working to end hunger and poverty. For more information,
please visit www.NoKidHungry.org

08/03/18 1:52:19 XM :30 NO KIND HUNGRY
No child should go hungry in America. But 1 in 6 kids will face hunger this year. No Kid Hungry is ending childhood hunger through effective programs that provide kids with the food
they need. This is a problem we know how to solve. No kids Hungry is a campaingn of Share Our Strength, an organization working to end hunger and poverty. For more information,
please visit www.NoKidHungry.org

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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08/03/18 4:56:05 XM :30 NO KIND HUNGRY
No child should go hungry in America. But 1 in 6 kids will face hunger this year. No Kid Hungry is ending childhood hunger through effective programs that provide kids with the food
they need. This is a problem we know how to solve. No kids Hungry is a campaingn of Share Our Strength, an organization working to end hunger and poverty. For more information,
please visit www.NoKidHungry.org

08/04/18 1:34:15 XM :30 NO KIND HUNGRY
No child should go hungry in America. But 1 in 6 kids will face hunger this year. No Kid Hungry is ending childhood hunger through effective programs that provide kids with the food
they need. This is a problem we know how to solve. No kids Hungry is a campaingn of Share Our Strength, an organization working to end hunger and poverty. For more information,
please visit www.NoKidHungry.org

08/05/18 6:46:55 PM :30 NO KIND HUNGRY
No child should go hungry in America. But 1 in 6 kids will face hunger this year. No Kid Hungry is ending childhood hunger through effective programs that provide kids with the food
they need. This is a problem we know how to solve. No kids Hungry is a campaingn of Share Our Strength, an organization working to end hunger and poverty. For more information,
please visit www.NoKidHungry.org

08/05/18 3:11:45 XM :30 NO KIND HUNGRY
No child should go hungry in America. But 1 in 6 kids will face hunger this year. No Kid Hungry is ending childhood hunger through effective programs that provide kids with the food
they need. This is a problem we know how to solve. No kids Hungry is a campaingn of Share Our Strength, an organization working to end hunger and poverty. For more information,
please visit www.NoKidHungry.org

08/05/18 5:28:30 XM :30 NO KIND HUNGRY
No child should go hungry in America. But 1 in 6 kids will face hunger this year. No Kid Hungry is ending childhood hunger through effective programs that provide kids with the food
they need. This is a problem we know how to solve. No kids Hungry is a campaingn of Share Our Strength, an organization working to end hunger and poverty. For more information,
please visit www.NoKidHungry.org

08/06/18 2:00:37 XM :30 NO KIND HUNGRY
No child should go hungry in America. But 1 in 6 kids will face hunger this year. No Kid Hungry is ending childhood hunger through effective programs that provide kids with the food
they need. This is a problem we know how to solve. No kids Hungry is a campaingn of Share Our Strength, an organization working to end hunger and poverty. For more information,
please visit www.NoKidHungry.org

08/06/18 5:29:26 XM :30 NO KIND HUNGRY
No child should go hungry in America. But 1 in 6 kids will face hunger this year. No Kid Hungry is ending childhood hunger through effective programs that provide kids with the food
they need. This is a problem we know how to solve. No kids Hungry is a campaingn of Share Our Strength, an organization working to end hunger and poverty. For more information,
please visit www.NoKidHungry.org

08/07/18 2:00:37 XM :30 NO KIND HUNGRY
No child should go hungry in America. But 1 in 6 kids will face hunger this year. No Kid Hungry is ending childhood hunger through effective programs that provide kids with the food
they need. This is a problem we know how to solve. No kids Hungry is a campaingn of Share Our Strength, an organization working to end hunger and poverty. For more information,
please visit www.NoKidHungry.org

08/08/18 3:29:05 XM :30 NO KIND HUNGRY
No child should go hungry in America. But 1 in 6 kids will face hunger this year. No Kid Hungry is ending childhood hunger through effective programs that provide kids with the food
they need. This is a problem we know how to solve. No kids Hungry is a campaingn of Share Our Strength, an organization working to end hunger and poverty. For more information,
please visit www.NoKidHungry.org

08/09/18 1:54:09 XM :30 NO KIND HUNGRY
No child should go hungry in America. But 1 in 6 kids will face hunger this year. No Kid Hungry is ending childhood hunger through effective programs that provide kids with the food
they need. This is a problem we know how to solve. No kids Hungry is a campaingn of Share Our Strength, an organization working to end hunger and poverty. For more information,
please visit www.NoKidHungry.org

08/11/18 1:44:39 XM :30 NO KIND HUNGRY
No child should go hungry in America. But 1 in 6 kids will face hunger this year. No Kid Hungry is ending childhood hunger through effective programs that provide kids with the food
they need. This is a problem we know how to solve. No kids Hungry is a campaingn of Share Our Strength, an organization working to end hunger and poverty. For more information,
please visit www.NoKidHungry.org

08/11/18 5:00:38 XM :30 NO KIND HUNGRY
No child should go hungry in America. But 1 in 6 kids will face hunger this year. No Kid Hungry is ending childhood hunger through effective programs that provide kids with the food
they need. This is a problem we know how to solve. No kids Hungry is a campaingn of Share Our Strength, an organization working to end hunger and poverty. For more information,
please visit www.NoKidHungry.org

08/12/18 6:29:29 PM :30 NO KIND HUNGRY
No child should go hungry in America. But 1 in 6 kids will face hunger this year. No Kid Hungry is ending childhood hunger through effective programs that provide kids with the food
they need. This is a problem we know how to solve. No kids Hungry is a campaingn of Share Our Strength, an organization working to end hunger and poverty. For more information,
please visit www.NoKidHungry.org

08/12/18 2:18:11 XM :30 NO KIND HUNGRY
No child should go hungry in America. But 1 in 6 kids will face hunger this year. No Kid Hungry is ending childhood hunger through effective programs that provide kids with the food
they need. This is a problem we know how to solve. No kids Hungry is a campaingn of Share Our Strength, an organization working to end hunger and poverty. For more information,
please visit www.NoKidHungry.org

08/12/18 4:52:55 XM :30 NO KIND HUNGRY
No child should go hungry in America. But 1 in 6 kids will face hunger this year. No Kid Hungry is ending childhood hunger through effective programs that provide kids with the food
they need. This is a problem we know how to solve. No kids Hungry is a campaingn of Share Our Strength, an organization working to end hunger and poverty. For more information,
please visit www.NoKidHungry.org

08/13/18 2:17:42 XM :30 NO KIND HUNGRY
No child should go hungry in America. But 1 in 6 kids will face hunger this year. No Kid Hungry is ending childhood hunger through effective programs that provide kids with the food
they need. This is a problem we know how to solve. No kids Hungry is a campaingn of Share Our Strength, an organization working to end hunger and poverty. For more information,
please visit www.NoKidHungry.org

08/15/18 3:59:05 XM :30 NO KIND HUNGRY
No child should go hungry in America. But 1 in 6 kids will face hunger this year. No Kid Hungry is ending childhood hunger through effective programs that provide kids with the food
they need. This is a problem we know how to solve. No kids Hungry is a campaingn of Share Our Strength, an organization working to end hunger and poverty. For more information,
please visit www.NoKidHungry.org

07/01/18 2:16:09 XM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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07/01/18 4:11:13 XM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

07/02/18 4:34:07 XM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

07/03/18 5:17:11 XM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

07/04/18 4:32:04 XM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

07/05/18 3:58:35 XM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

07/05/18 5:49:32 XM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

07/06/18 4:33:54 XM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

07/07/18 1:40:16 XM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

07/07/18 4:29:47 XM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

07/08/18 12:12:38 PM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

07/08/18 6:28:35 PM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

07/08/18 2:12:50 XM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

07/08/18 4:27:34 XM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

07/09/18 2:16:50 XM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

07/09/18 5:27:35 XM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

07/10/18 4:19:18 XM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

07/11/18 1:52:03 XM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

07/11/18 5:00:35 XM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

http://www.tvwfdc.com/
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07/12/18 4:16:20 XM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

07/13/18 4:24:22 XM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

07/14/18 11:46:52 PM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

07/14/18 3:45:13 XM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

07/15/18 1:29:15 PM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

07/15/18 4:49:01 PM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

07/15/18 2:16:13 XM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

07/15/18 4:25:39 XM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

07/16/18 4:24:03 XM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

07/17/18 4:00:05 XM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

07/18/18 5:08:36 XM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

07/21/18 4:30:46 XM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

07/22/18 1:28:44 XM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

07/23/18 5:17:15 XM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

07/24/18 4:35:40 XM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

07/25/18 5:23:14 XM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

07/26/18 5:16:38 XM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

07/28/18 4:40:08 XM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

http://www.tvwfdc.com/
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07/29/18 2:52:53 XM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

07/30/18 4:00:06 XM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

08/02/18 2:15:25 XM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

08/02/18 5:57:11 XM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

08/03/18 2:18:10 XM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

08/03/18 5:30:01 XM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

08/04/18 2:35:00 XM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

08/05/18 12:56:55 XM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

08/05/18 3:50:11 XM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

08/06/18 3:28:35 XM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

08/07/18 4:35:26 XM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

08/08/18 5:07:27 XM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

08/09/18 3:59:05 XM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

08/10/18 5:30:10 XM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

08/11/18 2:41:53 XM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

08/11/18 5:47:27 XM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

08/12/18 10:39:34 PM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

08/12/18 3:13:47 XM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

http://www.tvwfdc.com/
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08/12/18 5:28:22 XM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

08/13/18 4:36:26 XM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

08/15/18 5:14:26 XM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

08/16/18 5:29:30 XM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

08/17/18 5:17:19 XM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

08/18/18 2:54:20 XM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

08/19/18 2:34:54 XM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

08/19/18 5:17:44 XM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

08/20/18 5:23:58 XM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

08/25/18 5:57:58 XM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

08/26/18 4:00:09 XM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

08/28/18 4:20:52 XM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

09/05/18 2:29:47 XM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

09/06/18 4:57:58 XM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

09/07/18 2:47:45 XM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

09/07/18 5:58:28 XM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

09/08/18 1:01:24 XM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

09/08/18 5:21:49 XM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

http://www.tvwfdc.com/
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09/09/18 3:21:33 PM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

09/09/18 1:15:42 XM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

09/09/18 4:50:00 XM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

09/10/18 4:36:04 XM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

09/11/18 4:36:18 XM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

09/12/18 5:17:00 XM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

09/13/18 3:54:11 XM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

09/15/18 3:49:35 XM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

09/16/18 4:00:35 XM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

09/22/18 5:57:46 XM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

09/23/18 4:30:08 XM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

09/24/18 4:57:56 XM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

09/25/18 4:43:24 XM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

09/26/18 4:42:28 XM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

09/28/18 4:46:26 XM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

09/29/18 5:00:23 XM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

09/30/18 4:14:55 XM :30 SAY YES
The men and women od the U.S Air Force represent a number of important core values such as integrity, service before self and excellence in all they do. In addition to looking the t
he U.S Air Force for protection and leadership, there are many valuable lesson we can learn from their guiding principles and traits in order to achieve success. For more information,
please visit www.airforce.com

07/01/18 1:43:00 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

http://www.tvwfdc.com/


49

07/01/18 3:50:41 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

07/02/18 3:58:35 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

07/03/18 4:54:42 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

07/04/18 3:29:05 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

07/05/18 2:47:06 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

07/05/18 5:29:45 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

07/06/18 3:59:05 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

07/07/18 1:38:45 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

07/07/18 4:13:56 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

07/08/18 11:25:41 AM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

07/08/18 6:19:15 PM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

07/08/18 1:40:18 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

07/08/18 4:13:16 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

07/09/18 1:42:04 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

07/09/18 4:56:16 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

07/10/18 3:29:05 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

07/10/18 5:57:15 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

07/11/18 1:40:55 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

http://www.tvwfdc.com/
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07/11/18 4:36:16 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

07/12/18 3:29:05 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

07/14/18 9:54:05 PM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

07/14/18 3:00:18 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

07/14/18 5:46:08 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

07/16/18 3:29:05 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

07/18/18 4:34:25 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

07/19/18 5:08:55 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

07/20/18 4:43:40 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

07/21/18 3:28:45 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

07/22/18 5:22:41 PM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

07/22/18 4:44:48 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

07/23/18 4:35:17 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

07/24/18 3:28:35 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

07/25/18 4:41:17 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

07/26/18 4:41:34 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

07/27/18 5:15:15 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

07/28/18 2:52:48 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

http://www.tvwfdc.com/
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07/29/18 1:39:40 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

07/29/18 5:20:59 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

07/30/18 2:26:15 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

07/31/18 5:27:35 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

08/02/18 1:39:21 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

08/02/18 5:20:02 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

08/03/18 5:07:32 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

08/04/18 1:42:35 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

08/04/18 5:46:02 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

08/05/18 6:56:44 PM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

08/05/18 3:12:45 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

08/06/18 2:30:25 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

08/07/18 2:41:07 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

08/08/18 4:31:48 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

08/09/18 2:00:37 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

08/10/18 5:18:00 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

08/11/18 1:54:30 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

08/11/18 5:25:44 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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08/12/18 6:44:59 PM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

08/12/18 2:33:03 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

08/12/18 5:08:16 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

08/13/18 3:28:35 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

08/15/18 4:33:22 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

08/16/18 4:43:51 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

08/17/18 4:41:48 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

08/18/18 2:17:50 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

08/18/18 5:58:02 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

08/19/18 1:40:19 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

08/19/18 4:43:51 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

08/20/18 4:58:34 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

08/22/18 4:46:02 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

08/24/18 5:28:45 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

08/25/18 4:43:27 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

08/26/18 3:00:09 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

08/27/18 5:17:18 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

08/28/18 2:14:51 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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08/29/18 5:07:32 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

09/05/18 1:36:22 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

09/05/18 5:16:37 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

09/07/18 1:55:24 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

09/07/18 5:22:02 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

09/08/18 11:46:51 PM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

09/08/18 4:31:32 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

09/09/18 2:22:55 PM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

09/09/18 10:25:47 PM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

09/09/18 4:13:51 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

09/10/18 3:45:30 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

09/11/18 3:51:05 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

09/12/18 4:45:28 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

09/13/18 2:53:04 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

09/15/18 3:15:39 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

09/16/18 3:25:37 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

09/22/18 4:55:15 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

09/23/18 3:36:27 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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09/24/18 4:36:37 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

09/25/18 3:54:17 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

09/26/18 4:00:22 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

09/27/18 4:55:59 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

09/28/18 3:52:40 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

09/29/18 4:30:46 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

09/30/18 3:39:42 XM :30 CMND3650516-Mas que rosa
Research is one of our best weapons against breast cancer. Over the past 30 years, it’s fueled our knowledge of breast cancer and helped us understand that breast cancer is not jus
t a single disease but many diseases, unique to each individual. Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve been able to provide more than $889M to researchers in 49 states and 20 count
ries. And with your help, we’ll keep doing so. Because nothing would make us happier than ending breast cancer forever.

07/01/18 3:16:40 PM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

07/01/18 2:17:40 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

07/01/18 4:25:14 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

07/02/18 4:35:08 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

07/03/18 1:19:48 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

07/03/18 5:27:38 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

07/04/18 4:42:58 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

07/05/18 4:21:21 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

07/06/18 4:42:19 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

07/07/18 6:59:05 AM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

07/07/18 2:25:37 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

07/07/18 4:55:49 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

07/08/18 6:29:05 AM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

07/08/18 1:50:43 PM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

07/08/18 6:43:43 PM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

07/08/18 2:14:20 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018
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07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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07/08/18 4:51:00 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

07/09/18 6:17:29 AM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

07/09/18 2:29:15 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

07/09/18 5:50:44 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

07/10/18 4:32:31 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

07/11/18 6:14:36 AM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

07/11/18 2:33:03 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

07/11/18 5:18:57 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

07/12/18 11:24:37 PM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

07/12/18 4:30:23 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

07/13/18 6:19:12 AM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

07/13/18 4:37:08 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

07/14/18 6:28:35 AM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

07/14/18 12:00:48 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

07/14/18 3:54:22 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

07/15/18 6:28:35 AM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

07/15/18 2:03:11 PM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

07/15/18 5:16:13 PM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

07/15/18 2:17:44 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

07/15/18 4:26:39 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

07/16/18 6:22:37 AM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

07/16/18 11:32:03 PM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

07/16/18 4:34:06 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

07/17/18 4:17:36 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

07/18/18 1:38:35 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

07/18/18 5:18:01 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

07/19/18 1:44:40 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.
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07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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07/20/18 1:19:34 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

07/21/18 12:09:27 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

07/21/18 5:21:48 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

07/22/18 6:29:05 AM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

07/22/18 1:56:21 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

07/22/18 5:29:11 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

07/23/18 1:33:43 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

07/23/18 5:18:15 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

07/24/18 4:36:40 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

07/25/18 1:40:20 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

07/26/18 1:33:22 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

07/26/18 5:58:22 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

07/27/18 1:40:02 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

07/28/18 6:23:46 AM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

07/28/18 4:51:33 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

07/29/18 6:59:05 AM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

07/29/18 2:53:53 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

07/30/18 4:23:07 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

07/31/18 7:18:10 AM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

08/02/18 2:53:22 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

08/03/18 2:40:38 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

08/04/18 12:10:44 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

08/04/18 2:48:06 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

08/05/18 6:29:05 AM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

08/05/18 1:14:24 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

08/05/18 4:14:40 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

08/06/18 4:19:35 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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08/07/18 4:36:26 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

08/08/18 5:20:45 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

08/09/18 6:17:18 AM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

08/09/18 4:38:26 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

08/10/18 3:59:30 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

08/11/18 10:59:52 PM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

08/11/18 2:50:57 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

08/12/18 3:56:10 PM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

08/12/18 12:46:54 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

08/12/18 3:39:04 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

08/13/18 4:45:46 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

08/14/18 1:38:42 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

08/15/18 1:28:11 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

08/15/18 5:30:27 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

08/17/18 1:40:45 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

08/17/18 5:52:46 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

08/18/18 12:10:09 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

08/18/18 4:16:46 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

08/19/18 7:59:05 AM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

08/19/18 3:00:08 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

08/19/18 5:25:59 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

08/20/18 2:13:29 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

08/23/18 5:15:44 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

08/24/18 1:27:58 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

08/25/18 12:26:11 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

08/26/18 6:28:30 PM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

08/26/18 4:15:10 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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08/28/18 4:43:30 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

08/31/18 5:15:53 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

09/01/18 5:58:30 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

09/02/18 12:58:19 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

09/02/18 4:54:02 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

09/03/18 5:12:24 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

09/05/18 6:28:05 AM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

09/05/18 2:40:27 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

09/06/18 1:33:41 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

09/06/18 5:00:10 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

09/07/18 2:55:00 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

09/08/18 7:00:40 AM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

09/08/18 1:53:57 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

09/08/18 5:45:38 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

09/09/18 6:30:01 AM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

09/09/18 4:28:01 PM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

09/09/18 1:29:38 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

09/09/18 5:20:33 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

09/10/18 4:44:52 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

09/11/18 10:31:19 AM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

09/11/18 4:43:36 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

09/12/18 6:30:17 AM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

09/12/18 5:27:41 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

09/13/18 6:20:26 AM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

09/13/18 4:23:22 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

09/15/18 1:21:46 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

09/15/18 4:14:46 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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09/16/18 3:21:21 PM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

09/16/18 4:29:36 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

09/17/18 1:26:36 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

09/21/18 2:28:05 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

09/22/18 6:23:22 AM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

09/23/18 12:36:16 PM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

09/23/18 4:53:44 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

09/24/18 6:25:14 AM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

09/24/18 5:14:24 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

09/25/18 4:44:24 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

09/26/18 4:56:48 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

09/27/18 5:27:42 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

09/28/18 4:47:26 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

09/29/18 5:19:59 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

09/30/18 1:01:23 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

09/30/18 4:43:38 XM :30 Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Prevent Type 2 Diabetes 86 million American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes, a serious health condition that can lead to heart attack and
stroke. This May, support American Stroke Month by running PSAs to help adultslearn their prediabetes risk.

07/21/18 7:29:52 AM :10 TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION TE
ST

TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

07/21/18 11:59:55 AM :10 TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION TE
ST

TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

07/21/18 12:29:48 XM :10 TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION TE
ST

TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

07/22/18 6:59:50 AM :10 TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION TE
ST

TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

07/22/18 7:59:52 AM :10 TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION TE
ST

TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

07/23/18 3:59:50 XM :10 TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION TE
ST

TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

07/24/18 3:59:50 XM :10 TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION TE
ST

TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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07/26/18 3:59:50 XM :10 TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION TE
ST

TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

07/27/18 3:59:50 XM :10 TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION TE
ST

TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

07/28/18 11:59:56 AM :10 TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION TE
ST

TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

07/28/18 12:52:26 XM :10 TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION TE
ST

TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

07/29/18 6:59:50 AM :10 TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION TE
ST

TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

07/29/18 7:59:52 AM :10 TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION TE
ST

TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

08/01/18 3:59:50 XM :10 TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION TE
ST

TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

08/04/18 11:59:56 AM :10 TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION TE
ST

TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

08/04/18 12:31:34 XM :10 TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION TE
ST

TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

08/05/18 7:29:52 AM :10 TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION TE
ST

TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

08/10/18 3:28:35 XM :10 TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION TE
ST

TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

08/11/18 7:59:47 AM :10 TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION TE
ST

TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

08/11/18 12:29:58 PM :10 TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION TE
ST

TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

08/12/18 7:29:52 AM :10 TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION TE
ST

TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

08/14/18 3:59:50 XM :10 TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION TE
ST

TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

08/17/18 3:59:50 XM :10 TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION TE
ST

TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

08/18/18 7:59:49 AM :10 TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION TE
ST

TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

08/18/18 12:29:58 PM :10 TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION TE
ST

TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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08/19/18 7:29:48 AM :10 TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION TE
ST

TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

08/22/18 3:59:37 XM :10 TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION TE
ST

TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

08/23/18 3:59:37 XM :10 TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION TE
ST

TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

08/24/18 3:59:52 XM :10 TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION TE
ST

TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

08/25/18 7:59:54 AM :10 TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION TE
ST

TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

08/25/18 12:29:59 PM :10 TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION TE
ST

TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

08/26/18 7:29:52 AM :10 TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION TE
ST

TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

08/28/18 3:59:50 XM :10 TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION TE
ST

TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

08/29/18 3:59:50 XM :10 TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION TE
ST

TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

08/31/18 3:59:49 XM :10 TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION TE
ST

TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

09/01/18 6:29:35 AM :10 TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION TE
ST

TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

09/01/18 11:59:45 AM :10 TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION TE
ST

TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

09/01/18 12:59:45 PM :10 TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION TE
ST

TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

09/01/18 12:29:54 XM :10 TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION TE
ST

TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

09/02/18 6:29:35 AM :10 TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION TE
ST

TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

09/02/18 7:29:36 AM :10 TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION TE
ST

TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

09/02/18 6:29:30 PM :10 TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION TE
ST

TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

09/03/18 3:29:50 XM :10 TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION TE
ST

TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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09/04/18 3:29:50 XM :10 TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION TE
ST

TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

09/05/18 3:59:50 XM :10 TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION TE
ST

TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

09/08/18 7:59:50 AM :10 TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION TE
ST

TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

09/08/18 12:29:59 PM :10 TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION TE
ST

TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

09/09/18 7:00:47 AM :10 TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION TE
ST

TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

09/09/18 8:00:49 AM :10 TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION TE
ST

TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

09/15/18 6:59:45 AM :10 TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION TE
ST

TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

09/15/18 11:29:53 AM :10 TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION TE
ST

TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

09/15/18 12:29:55 PM :10 TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION TE
ST

TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

09/16/18 6:59:52 AM :10 TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION TE
ST

TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

09/16/18 7:59:53 AM :10 TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION TE
ST

TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

09/22/18 11:29:39 AM :10 TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION TE
ST

TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

09/23/18 7:29:33 AM :10 TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION TE
ST

TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

09/29/18 11:29:41 AM :10 TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION TE
ST

TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

09/30/18 7:29:52 AM :10 TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION TE
ST

TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

07/13/18 3:59:35 XM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

07/14/18 6:29:35 AM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

07/14/18 7:59:37 AM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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07/15/18 7:29:37 AM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

07/15/18 9:55:13 AM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

07/17/18 8:48:26 AM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

07/17/18 3:59:35 XM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

07/19/18 3:29:35 XM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

07/20/18 3:29:35 XM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

07/21/18 6:59:37 AM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

07/21/18 11:29:39 AM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

07/21/18 9:57:24 PM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

07/22/18 6:59:35 AM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

07/22/18 10:28:34 AM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

07/23/18 3:29:35 XM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

07/24/18 7:30:21 AM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

07/24/18 3:59:35 XM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

07/28/18 8:52:38 AM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

07/28/18 7:18:30 PM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

07/29/18 6:59:35 AM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

07/29/18 12:58:30 PM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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07/30/18 8:18:32 PM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

07/31/18 3:59:35 XM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

08/01/18 7:18:10 AM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

08/01/18 10:45:41 AM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

08/01/18 3:59:35 XM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

08/02/18 6:55:03 AM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

08/02/18 12:53:19 PM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

08/02/18 10:13:39 PM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

08/03/18 7:19:19 AM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

08/03/18 8:59:06 AM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

08/04/18 11:29:40 AM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

08/05/18 7:29:37 AM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

08/06/18 10:31:22 AM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

08/06/18 3:29:35 XM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

08/07/18 3:29:35 XM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

08/09/18 4:23:13 XM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

08/10/18 3:58:45 XM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

08/11/18 6:59:37 AM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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08/11/18 12:59:43 PM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

08/13/18 3:59:35 XM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

08/14/18 3:29:35 XM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

08/15/18 8:15:48 PM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

08/16/18 2:53:17 XM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

08/17/18 8:29:49 PM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

08/18/18 6:59:33 AM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

08/18/18 7:25:35 PM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

08/19/18 6:59:33 AM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

08/20/18 3:29:35 XM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

08/22/18 3:29:21 XM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

08/25/18 6:59:24 AM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

08/25/18 12:59:44 PM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

08/26/18 7:29:37 AM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

08/27/18 3:29:35 XM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

08/29/18 6:21:32 PM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

09/01/18 11:29:53 AM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

09/02/18 7:29:46 AM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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09/03/18 3:59:35 XM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

07/14/18 6:59:37 AM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

07/14/18 9:24:15 AM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

07/14/18 11:59:50 AM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

07/14/18 12:29:41 PM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

07/15/18 7:59:37 AM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

07/16/18 3:29:35 XM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

07/18/18 3:59:35 XM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

07/21/18 7:29:37 AM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

07/21/18 11:59:40 AM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

07/22/18 7:29:37 AM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

07/26/18 3:29:35 XM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

07/27/18 3:29:35 XM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

07/29/18 7:29:37 AM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

07/29/18 6:19:52 PM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

07/30/18 8:51:40 PM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

08/04/18 11:59:41 AM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

08/08/18 3:29:35 XM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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08/10/18 4:30:45 XM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

08/12/18 6:59:36 AM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

08/12/18 7:13:20 PM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

08/15/18 3:29:35 XM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

08/16/18 3:58:50 XM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

08/21/18 3:29:20 XM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

08/23/18 3:29:21 XM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

08/24/18 3:29:36 XM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

08/28/18 7:19:08 AM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

08/29/18 3:29:35 XM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

08/30/18 3:29:35 XM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

08/31/18 3:59:34 XM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

09/01/18 8:00:07 AM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

09/01/18 12:59:55 PM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

09/04/18 3:59:35 XM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

09/05/18 3:29:35 XM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

09/08/18 7:59:35 AM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

09/09/18 7:00:32 AM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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09/09/18 2:36:25 XM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

09/22/18 11:29:24 AM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

09/23/18 7:29:18 AM :15 FATHERHOOD INVOLVEMENT
TYPE 2 DIABETES PREVENTION Take the Test, Know Your Risk  More than 1 in 3 American adults have prediabetes and are at high risk of developing type 2 diabetes. The first step to
reversing the condition is to evaluate personal risk so people can take action as soon as  possible. Share lighthearted PSAs featuring adorable animals to encourage people to assess
their prediabetes risk by taking a short one-minute test.  Spot Name

07/01/18 7:29:35 AM :15 DISCOVERING NATURE Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Temind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

07/02/18 3:29:35 XM :15 DISCOVERING NATURE Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Temind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

07/03/18 3:29:35 XM :15 DISCOVERING NATURE Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Temind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

07/04/18 3:29:35 XM :15 DISCOVERING NATURE Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Temind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

07/05/18 12:17:38 PM :15 DISCOVERING NATURE Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Temind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

07/05/18 3:29:35 XM :15 DISCOVERING NATURE Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Temind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

07/05/18 4:56:01 XM :15 DISCOVERING NATURE Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Temind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

07/06/18 3:29:35 XM :15 DISCOVERING NATURE Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Temind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

07/07/18 6:59:36 AM :15 DISCOVERING NATURE Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Temind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

07/07/18 7:59:37 AM :15 DISCOVERING NATURE Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Temind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

07/07/18 11:29:16 AM :15 DISCOVERING NATURE Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Temind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

07/07/18 12:29:17 PM :15 DISCOVERING NATURE Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Temind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

07/07/18 8:39:44 PM :15 DISCOVERING NATURE Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Temind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

07/08/18 7:29:37 AM :15 DISCOVERING NATURE Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Temind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

07/09/18 3:29:35 XM :15 DISCOVERING NATURE Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Temind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

07/10/18 5:06:17 XM :15 DISCOVERING NATURE Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Temind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

07/11/18 3:29:35 XM :15 DISCOVERING NATURE Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Temind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

07/12/18 3:59:35 XM :15 DISCOVERING NATURE Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Temind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

07/13/18 2:53:08 XM :15 DISCOVERING NATURE Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Temind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

07/14/18 7:29:37 AM :15 DISCOVERING NATURE Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Temind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

07/14/18 12:59:41 PM :15 DISCOVERING NATURE Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Temind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

07/15/18 8:00:50 AM :15 DISCOVERING NATURE Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Temind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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07/16/18 3:59:35 XM :15 DISCOVERING NATURE Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Temind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

07/19/18 3:59:35 XM :15 DISCOVERING NATURE Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Temind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

07/20/18 3:59:35 XM :15 DISCOVERING NATURE Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Temind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

07/21/18 7:59:37 AM :15 DISCOVERING NATURE Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Temind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

07/21/18 12:29:40 PM :15 DISCOVERING NATURE Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Temind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

07/22/18 7:59:37 AM :15 DISCOVERING NATURE Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Temind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

07/23/18 3:59:35 XM :15 DISCOVERING NATURE Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Temind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

07/24/18 3:29:35 XM :15 DISCOVERING NATURE Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Temind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

07/25/18 3:29:35 XM :15 DISCOVERING NATURE Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Temind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

07/26/18 3:59:35 XM :15 DISCOVERING NATURE Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Temind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

07/27/18 3:59:35 XM :15 DISCOVERING NATURE Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Temind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

07/28/18 11:59:41 AM :15 DISCOVERING NATURE Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Temind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

07/29/18 7:59:37 AM :15 DISCOVERING NATURE Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Temind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

07/29/18 7:51:17 PM :15 DISCOVERING NATURE Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Temind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

07/30/18 3:29:35 XM :15 DISCOVERING NATURE Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Temind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

07/31/18 5:59:12 XM :15 DISCOVERING NATURE Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Temind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

08/01/18 11:16:33 AM :15 DISCOVERING NATURE Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Temind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

08/02/18 3:16:10 PM :15 DISCOVERING NATURE Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Temind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

08/02/18 10:51:57 PM :15 DISCOVERING NATURE Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Temind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

08/03/18 7:30:22 AM :15 DISCOVERING NATURE Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Temind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

08/03/18 10:02:27 AM :15 DISCOVERING NATURE Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Temind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

08/03/18 3:29:35 XM :15 DISCOVERING NATURE Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Temind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

08/04/18 12:59:41 PM :15 DISCOVERING NATURE Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Temind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

08/05/18 6:27:23 PM :15 DISCOVERING NATURE Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Temind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

08/06/18 2:21:20 PM :15 DISCOVERING NATURE Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Temind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

08/06/18 3:59:35 XM :15 DISCOVERING NATURE Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Temind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

08/07/18 3:59:35 XM :15 DISCOVERING NATURE Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Temind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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08/08/18 3:59:35 XM :15 DISCOVERING NATURE Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Temind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

08/10/18 3:28:45 XM :15 DISCOVERING NATURE Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Temind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

08/11/18 7:59:32 AM :15 DISCOVERING NATURE Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Temind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

08/12/18 7:29:37 AM :15 DISCOVERING NATURE Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Temind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

08/12/18 9:49:21 PM :15 DISCOVERING NATURE Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Temind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

08/14/18 3:59:35 XM :15 DISCOVERING NATURE Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Temind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

08/15/18 3:59:35 XM :15 DISCOVERING NATURE Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Temind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

08/16/18 8:16:36 PM :15 DISCOVERING NATURE Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Temind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

08/16/18 4:32:53 XM :15 DISCOVERING NATURE Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Temind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

08/17/18 3:29:35 XM :15 DISCOVERING NATURE Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Temind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

08/18/18 7:59:34 AM :15 DISCOVERING NATURE Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Temind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

08/19/18 7:59:35 AM :15 DISCOVERING NATURE Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Temind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

08/20/18 3:59:35 XM :15 DISCOVERING NATURE Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Temind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

08/21/18 3:59:20 XM :15 DISCOVERING NATURE Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Temind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

08/22/18 3:59:22 XM :15 DISCOVERING NATURE Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Temind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

08/23/18 3:59:22 XM :15 DISCOVERING NATURE Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Temind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

08/24/18 3:59:37 XM :15 DISCOVERING NATURE Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Temind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

08/25/18 7:59:09 AM :15 DISCOVERING NATURE Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Temind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

08/25/18 5:31:48 XM :15 DISCOVERING NATURE Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Temind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

08/26/18 7:37:50 PM :15 DISCOVERING NATURE Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Temind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

08/27/18 3:59:35 XM :15 DISCOVERING NATURE Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Temind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

08/29/18 3:59:35 XM :15 DISCOVERING NATURE Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Temind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

08/31/18 3:29:35 XM :15 DISCOVERING NATURE Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Temind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

09/01/18 6:59:48 AM :15 DISCOVERING NATURE Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Temind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

09/01/18 12:29:55 PM :15 DISCOVERING NATURE Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Temind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

09/03/18 9:33:57 PM :15 DISCOVERING NATURE Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Temind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

09/06/18 6:31:31 AM :15 DISCOVERING NATURE Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Temind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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09/08/18 11:29:44 AM :15 DISCOVERING NATURE Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Temind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

09/09/18 7:30:33 AM :15 DISCOVERING NATURE Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Temind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

09/14/18 3:41:19 PM :15 DISCOVERING NATURE Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Temind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

09/16/18 6:29:35 AM :15 DISCOVERING NATURE Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Temind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

09/16/18 3:36:57 PM :15 DISCOVERING NATURE Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Temind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

09/22/18 11:59:25 AM :15 DISCOVERING NATURE Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Temind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

09/23/18 7:59:18 AM :15 DISCOVERING NATURE Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Temind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

09/30/18 6:59:36 AM :15 DISCOVERING NATURE Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Temind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

09/01/18 5:46:16 XM 1:00 Use miniatures toy to demostrate
many job can be

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

09/02/18 3:35:35 XM 1:00 Use miniatures toy to demostrate
many job can be

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

09/04/18 3:28:35 XM 1:00 Use miniatures toy to demostrate
many job can be

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

07/01/18 12:49:04 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

07/01/18 3:13:34 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

07/01/18 5:40:08 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

07/02/18 2:16:05 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

07/02/18 5:19:11 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

07/03/18 3:58:35 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

07/04/18 2:11:58 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

07/04/18 5:29:22 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

07/05/18 1:43:23 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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07/05/18 5:08:23 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

07/07/18 11:44:45 PM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

07/07/18 3:48:40 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

07/07/18 5:57:47 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

07/08/18 9:15:29 AM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

07/08/18 3:57:28 PM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

07/08/18 1:14:56 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

07/08/18 3:26:38 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

07/08/18 5:26:37 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

07/09/18 3:59:05 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

07/10/18 2:36:36 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

07/10/18 5:05:31 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

07/11/18 11:16:03 AM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

07/11/18 3:59:05 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

07/12/18 1:50:58 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

07/12/18 5:09:26 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

07/13/18 2:00:05 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

07/13/18 5:28:12 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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07/14/18 6:07:59 PM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

07/14/18 2:25:32 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

07/14/18 4:42:28 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

07/15/18 9:14:49 AM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

07/15/18 3:45:10 PM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

07/15/18 12:48:47 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

07/15/18 3:13:31 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

07/15/18 5:28:01 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

07/16/18 2:00:35 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

07/16/18 5:07:27 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

07/17/18 1:50:55 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

07/17/18 5:00:05 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

07/19/18 3:59:05 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

07/20/18 4:19:13 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

07/21/18 1:33:54 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

07/22/18 4:00:06 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

07/23/18 3:29:05 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

07/24/18 2:13:14 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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07/25/18 3:58:35 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

07/26/18 3:59:05 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

07/27/18 4:31:13 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

07/28/18 1:10:17 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

07/29/18 1:17:18 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

07/29/18 4:41:42 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

07/30/18 1:38:32 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

07/30/18 5:06:38 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

07/31/18 4:37:19 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

08/01/18 4:33:55 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

08/02/18 4:46:15 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

08/03/18 1:35:45 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

08/03/18 4:45:54 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

08/04/18 12:30:34 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

08/04/18 4:52:04 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

08/05/18 3:45:17 PM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

08/05/18 2:30:03 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

08/05/18 5:20:12 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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08/06/18 5:15:51 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

08/07/18 1:30:46 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

08/07/18 5:29:07 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

08/09/18 1:22:46 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

08/09/18 5:28:01 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

08/10/18 5:58:07 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

08/11/18 12:29:00 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

08/11/18 4:44:44 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

08/12/18 5:22:40 PM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

08/12/18 1:40:30 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

08/12/18 4:26:41 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

08/13/18 1:32:56 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

08/13/18 5:58:51 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

08/14/18 5:29:00 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

08/16/18 3:59:05 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

08/17/18 3:59:05 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

08/18/18 1:41:43 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

08/18/18 5:22:22 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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08/19/18 12:46:38 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

08/19/18 4:01:09 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

08/20/18 4:39:26 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

08/24/18 4:19:29 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

08/25/18 1:52:23 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

08/26/18 1:38:47 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

08/26/18 5:11:00 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

08/27/18 4:38:34 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

08/28/18 1:31:31 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

08/28/18 5:29:11 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

08/29/18 3:59:05 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

09/05/18 4:42:45 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

09/06/18 3:52:08 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

09/07/18 12:30:16 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

09/07/18 4:40:32 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

09/08/18 11:10:18 PM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

09/08/18 3:36:26 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

09/09/18 12:53:11 PM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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09/09/18 6:43:39 PM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

09/09/18 3:12:53 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

09/10/18 2:17:36 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

09/10/18 5:58:30 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

09/11/18 5:27:23 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

09/12/18 3:24:39 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

09/13/18 5:16:31 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

09/14/18 5:00:35 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

09/15/18 2:28:07 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

09/15/18 5:42:48 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

09/16/18 2:33:52 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

09/16/18 5:21:27 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

09/17/18 4:46:38 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

09/19/18 5:17:43 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

09/19/18 5:58:25 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

09/22/18 2:27:53 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

09/23/18 2:24:24 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

09/24/18 2:38:19 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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09/25/18 2:16:08 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

09/26/18 2:37:18 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

09/27/18 3:52:43 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

09/28/18 2:40:44 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

09/30/18 2:59:52 XM :30 Help viewers realize they can mak
e big different

Donations helped power local Goodwill® organizations to collectively place 312,000 people in employment in 2015 in the United States and Canada. New PSAs use miniature toy figu
res at work to demonstrate the many jobs that can be found in donated objects. By airing these PSAs, you help people understand that donated goods are not an endpoint but the be
ginning of job placement and job training. Help viewers realize that they can make a big difference in their community by donating to Goodwill.

07/01/18 6:29:35 AM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

07/01/18 6:59:50 AM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

07/01/18 7:29:50 AM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

07/01/18 7:59:52 AM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

07/01/18 6:29:35 PM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

07/02/18 3:29:50 XM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

07/02/18 3:59:50 XM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

07/03/18 3:29:50 XM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

07/03/18 3:59:50 XM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

07/04/18 3:29:50 XM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

07/04/18 3:59:50 XM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

07/05/18 3:29:50 XM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

07/05/18 3:59:50 XM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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07/06/18 3:29:50 XM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

07/06/18 3:59:50 XM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

07/07/18 6:59:50 AM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

07/07/18 7:59:52 AM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

07/07/18 11:59:33 AM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

07/07/18 12:59:33 PM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

07/08/18 6:59:52 AM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

07/08/18 7:59:54 AM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

07/09/18 3:59:50 XM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

07/10/18 3:59:50 XM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

07/11/18 3:29:50 XM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

07/11/18 3:59:50 XM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

07/12/18 3:29:50 XM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

07/12/18 3:59:50 XM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

07/13/18 3:29:50 XM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

07/13/18 3:59:50 XM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

07/14/18 6:29:50 AM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

07/14/18 6:59:52 AM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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07/14/18 7:29:52 AM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

07/14/18 7:59:52 AM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

07/14/18 11:29:53 AM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

07/14/18 11:59:40 AM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

07/14/18 12:29:56 PM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

07/14/18 12:59:56 PM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

07/14/18 11:30:07 PM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

07/15/18 6:29:50 AM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

07/15/18 6:59:50 AM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

07/15/18 7:29:52 AM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

07/15/18 7:59:52 AM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

07/15/18 4:29:56 PM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

07/16/18 3:59:50 XM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

07/17/18 3:29:50 XM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

07/17/18 3:59:50 XM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

07/18/18 3:29:50 XM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

07/18/18 3:59:50 XM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

07/19/18 3:29:50 XM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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07/19/18 3:59:50 XM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

07/20/18 3:29:50 XM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

07/20/18 3:59:50 XM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

07/21/18 6:59:52 AM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

07/21/18 11:29:54 AM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

07/21/18 12:59:55 PM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

07/22/18 6:29:50 AM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

07/22/18 7:29:52 AM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

07/22/18 6:29:57 PM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

07/23/18 3:29:50 XM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

07/24/18 3:29:50 XM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

07/25/18 3:59:50 XM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

07/26/18 3:29:50 XM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

07/27/18 3:29:50 XM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

07/28/18 11:29:55 AM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

07/28/18 12:59:56 PM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

07/29/18 6:29:50 AM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

07/29/18 7:29:52 AM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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07/29/18 6:29:58 PM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

07/30/18 3:59:50 XM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

07/31/18 3:59:50 XM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

08/01/18 3:29:50 XM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

08/02/18 3:59:50 XM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

08/03/18 3:59:50 XM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

08/04/18 11:29:55 AM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

08/04/18 12:59:56 PM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

08/05/18 6:59:51 AM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

08/05/18 6:29:58 PM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

08/06/18 3:59:50 XM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

08/07/18 3:59:50 XM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

08/08/18 3:59:50 XM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

08/09/18 3:59:50 XM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

08/10/18 3:58:35 XM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

08/11/18 6:59:52 AM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

08/11/18 11:59:58 AM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

08/11/18 12:30:00 XM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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08/12/18 6:59:51 AM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

08/12/18 6:29:59 PM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

08/13/18 3:59:50 XM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

08/14/18 3:29:50 XM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

08/15/18 3:59:50 XM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

08/16/18 3:59:50 XM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

08/17/18 3:29:50 XM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

08/18/18 6:59:48 AM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

08/18/18 11:59:58 AM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

08/18/18 12:30:00 XM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

08/19/18 6:59:48 AM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

08/19/18 6:30:00 PM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

08/20/18 3:59:50 XM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

08/21/18 3:59:35 XM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

08/22/18 3:29:36 XM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

08/23/18 3:29:36 XM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

08/24/18 3:29:51 XM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

08/25/18 7:29:24 AM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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08/25/18 11:59:58 AM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

08/25/18 12:30:01 XM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

08/26/18 6:59:35 AM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

08/26/18 6:30:00 PM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

08/27/18 3:59:50 XM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

08/28/18 3:29:50 XM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

08/29/18 3:29:50 XM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

08/30/18 3:29:50 XM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

08/30/18 3:59:50 XM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

08/31/18 3:29:50 XM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

09/01/18 6:59:38 AM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

09/01/18 7:59:57 AM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

09/01/18 11:29:43 AM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

09/01/18 12:29:45 PM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

09/02/18 6:59:36 AM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

09/02/18 7:59:36 AM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

09/03/18 3:59:50 XM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

09/04/18 3:59:50 XM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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09/05/18 3:29:50 XM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

09/08/18 6:59:52 AM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

09/08/18 11:59:59 AM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

09/08/18 11:30:23 PM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

09/09/18 6:30:47 AM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

09/09/18 7:30:48 AM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

09/09/18 6:30:01 PM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

09/15/18 6:29:45 AM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

09/15/18 7:59:45 AM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

09/15/18 11:59:55 AM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

09/15/18 11:24:53 PM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

09/16/18 6:29:50 AM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

09/16/18 7:29:52 AM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

09/16/18 6:29:56 PM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

09/22/18 7:59:32 AM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

09/22/18 12:29:40 PM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

09/23/18 6:59:33 AM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

09/29/18 7:59:33 AM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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09/29/18 12:29:41 PM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

09/30/18 6:59:50 AM :10 HIGH BLOOD PRESURE CONTROL
HIGH BLOOD PRESSURE CONTROL  Lower High Blood Pressure Nearly half of all American adults have high blood pressure, and an alarming number don’t have it under control. Many
don’t follow their treatment plan because they feel fine. Research shows that being reminded of the consequences of uncontrolled HBP, including stroke and heart attack, help motiv
ate action before it’s too late. PSAs offer help working with your doctor to find a plan that you can follow.

09/08/18 11:59:44 AM :15 LEARNING & ATTENTION ISSUES_
HOMEWORK

LEARNING & ATTENTION ISSUES
Foster Success in School and Life 
1 in 5 children in your community struggle with Dyslexia, ADHD or other learning and attention issues. 
PSAs help parents see learning and attention issues through their child’s eyes and encourage parents to visit
Understood.org for resources to help their children reach their full potential in school and in life

09/09/18 8:00:34 AM :15 LEARNING & ATTENTION ISSUES_
HOMEWORK

LEARNING & ATTENTION ISSUES
Foster Success in School and Life 
1 in 5 children in your community struggle with Dyslexia, ADHD or other learning and attention issues. 
PSAs help parents see learning and attention issues through their child’s eyes and encourage parents to visit
Understood.org for resources to help their children reach their full potential in school and in life

09/15/18 6:59:30 AM :15 LEARNING & ATTENTION ISSUES_
HOMEWORK

LEARNING & ATTENTION ISSUES
Foster Success in School and Life 
1 in 5 children in your community struggle with Dyslexia, ADHD or other learning and attention issues. 
PSAs help parents see learning and attention issues through their child’s eyes and encourage parents to visit
Understood.org for resources to help their children reach their full potential in school and in life

09/16/18 6:59:37 AM :15 LEARNING & ATTENTION ISSUES_
HOMEWORK

LEARNING & ATTENTION ISSUES
Foster Success in School and Life 
1 in 5 children in your community struggle with Dyslexia, ADHD or other learning and attention issues. 
PSAs help parents see learning and attention issues through their child’s eyes and encourage parents to visit
Understood.org for resources to help their children reach their full potential in school and in life

09/16/18 6:27:21 PM :15 LEARNING & ATTENTION ISSUES_
HOMEWORK

LEARNING & ATTENTION ISSUES
Foster Success in School and Life 
1 in 5 children in your community struggle with Dyslexia, ADHD or other learning and attention issues. 
PSAs help parents see learning and attention issues through their child’s eyes and encourage parents to visit
Understood.org for resources to help their children reach their full potential in school and in life

09/23/18 11:25:37 AM :15 LEARNING & ATTENTION ISSUES_
HOMEWORK

LEARNING & ATTENTION ISSUES
Foster Success in School and Life 
1 in 5 children in your community struggle with Dyslexia, ADHD or other learning and attention issues. 
PSAs help parents see learning and attention issues through their child’s eyes and encourage parents to visit
Understood.org for resources to help their children reach their full potential in school and in life

09/29/18 7:59:18 AM :15 LEARNING & ATTENTION ISSUES_
HOMEWORK

LEARNING & ATTENTION ISSUES
Foster Success in School and Life 
1 in 5 children in your community struggle with Dyslexia, ADHD or other learning and attention issues. 
PSAs help parents see learning and attention issues through their child’s eyes and encourage parents to visit
Understood.org for resources to help their children reach their full potential in school and in life

09/30/18 7:29:37 AM :15 LEARNING & ATTENTION ISSUES_
HOMEWORK

LEARNING & ATTENTION ISSUES
Foster Success in School and Life 
1 in 5 children in your community struggle with Dyslexia, ADHD or other learning and attention issues. 
PSAs help parents see learning and attention issues through their child’s eyes and encourage parents to visit
Understood.org for resources to help their children reach their full potential in school and in life

08/10/18 2:15:10 XM 1:00 FORECLOSURE PREVENTION ASSIS
TANCE

Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Remind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

08/30/18 4:46:55 XM 1:00 FORECLOSURE PREVENTION ASSIS
TANCE

Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Remind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

08/31/18 4:47:01 XM 1:00 FORECLOSURE PREVENTION ASSIS
TANCE

Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Remind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

09/01/18 12:58:24 XM 1:00 FORECLOSURE PREVENTION ASSIS
TANCE

Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Remind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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09/02/18 5:26:49 XM 1:00 FORECLOSURE PREVENTION ASSIS
TANCE

Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Remind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

09/04/18 1:26:54 XM 1:00 FORECLOSURE PREVENTION ASSIS
TANCE

Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Remind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

09/20/18 4:54:42 XM 1:00 FORECLOSURE PREVENTION ASSIS
TANCE

Inspire Families to Connect with Nature Over 80% of all Americans live in cities, but spending time in nature gets kids engaged. Remind parents and caregivers that families don't ha
ve to leave the city to explore parks, green spaces, and preserves.

07/13/18 4:44:39 XM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

07/14/18 6:58:37 AM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

07/14/18 1:25:19 XM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

07/14/18 4:00:48 XM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

07/15/18 6:58:35 AM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

07/15/18 2:04:42 PM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

07/15/18 5:27:21 PM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

07/15/18 2:29:36 XM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

07/15/18 4:42:19 XM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

07/16/18 1:20:28 XM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

07/16/18 4:35:06 XM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

07/17/18 12:21:04 XM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

07/17/18 4:18:37 XM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

07/18/18 2:00:36 XM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

07/19/18 1:54:11 XM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

07/20/18 1:44:15 XM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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07/21/18 12:18:57 XM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

07/21/18 5:45:19 XM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

07/22/18 6:59:05 AM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

07/22/18 2:00:06 XM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

07/23/18 1:51:09 XM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

07/24/18 4:43:38 XM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

07/25/18 2:16:57 XM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

07/26/18 1:39:48 XM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

07/27/18 1:48:52 XM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

07/28/18 6:24:47 AM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

07/28/18 5:21:50 XM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

07/29/18 7:29:07 AM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

07/29/18 3:30:53 XM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

07/30/18 4:24:07 XM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

07/31/18 1:48:42 XM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

08/02/18 3:29:05 XM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

08/03/18 3:28:35 XM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

08/04/18 12:11:44 XM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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08/04/18 2:57:02 XM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

08/05/18 7:29:07 AM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

08/05/18 1:24:12 XM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

08/05/18 4:28:56 XM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

08/06/18 4:32:32 XM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

08/07/18 4:45:47 XM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

08/08/18 5:28:28 XM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

08/09/18 4:46:29 XM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

08/11/18 12:09:39 XM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

08/11/18 2:51:57 XM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

08/12/18 4:16:07 PM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

08/12/18 12:57:37 XM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

08/12/18 3:51:23 XM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

08/13/18 4:56:54 XM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

08/14/18 2:00:38 XM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

08/15/18 2:00:08 XM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

08/15/18 5:31:27 XM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

08/16/18 1:52:32 XM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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08/17/18 2:15:07 XM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

08/18/18 12:29:00 XM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

08/18/18 4:30:22 XM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

08/19/18 3:38:31 PM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

08/19/18 3:25:03 XM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

08/19/18 5:26:59 XM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

08/20/18 2:14:29 XM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

08/23/18 5:29:13 XM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

08/24/18 1:36:53 XM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

08/25/18 12:27:11 XM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

08/26/18 6:29:30 PM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

08/26/18 4:29:40 XM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

08/27/18 2:14:08 XM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

08/28/18 4:44:31 XM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

09/05/18 3:29:05 XM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

09/06/18 2:00:10 XM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

09/07/18 3:52:27 XM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

09/08/18 6:00:00 AM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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09/08/18 9:39:34 PM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

09/08/18 2:51:30 XM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

09/09/18 7:30:03 AM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

09/09/18 5:24:30 PM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

09/09/18 1:58:16 XM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

09/09/18 5:30:13 XM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

09/10/18 4:57:29 XM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

09/11/18 4:53:42 XM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

09/12/18 1:22:58 XM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

09/12/18 5:52:17 XM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

09/13/18 6:42:53 AM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

09/13/18 4:42:51 XM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

09/14/18 4:01:05 XM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

09/15/18 1:51:43 XM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

09/15/18 4:30:58 XM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

09/16/18 1:01:05 XM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

09/16/18 4:43:19 XM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

09/17/18 3:22:27 XM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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09/18/18 4:35:13 XM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

09/19/18 3:55:27 XM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

09/21/18 5:18:47 XM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

09/22/18 11:44:33 PM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

09/23/18 12:55:51 XM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

09/23/18 5:19:34 XM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

09/24/18 1:21:51 XM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

09/24/18 5:28:14 XM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

09/25/18 1:21:48 XM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

09/25/18 5:16:05 XM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

09/26/18 9:30:22 AM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

09/26/18 5:00:22 XM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

09/27/18 1:41:43 XM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

09/28/18 5:16:16 XM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

09/29/18 1:44:14 XM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

09/30/18 1:45:39 XM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

09/30/18 5:09:34 XM :30 CHILD PASSENGER SAFETY
The Ad Council has sent you new Child Passenger Safety PSAs digitally via Extreme Reach. The best way to travel is safely.  Car seats save lives, yet many are used incorrectly. The
Teen Titans know that the right car seat can save the day. In this unique partnership, Super Heroes encourage parents to find #TheRightSeat for their child’s age and size at NHTSA.
gov/TheRightSeat.  Log in to approve and download this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you

07/01/18 6:29:20 AM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here. You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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07/01/18 7:59:37 AM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here. You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/02/18 6:28:13 AM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here. You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/02/18 3:59:35 XM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here. You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/03/18 6:30:29 AM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here. You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/03/18 3:59:35 XM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here. You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/04/18 3:59:35 XM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here. You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/05/18 6:15:37 AM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here. You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/05/18 3:59:35 XM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here. You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/06/18 3:59:35 XM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here. You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/07/18 6:29:35 AM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here. You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/07/18 7:29:37 AM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here. You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/07/18 8:51:15 AM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here. You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/07/18 11:59:18 AM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here. You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/07/18 12:59:18 PM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here. You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/07/18 9:33:00 PM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here. You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/08/18 6:29:35 AM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here. You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/08/18 7:59:39 AM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here. You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/08/18 11:19:26 PM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here. You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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07/09/18 7:58:22 AM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here. You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/09/18 7:42:24 PM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here. You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/09/18 3:59:35 XM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here. You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/10/18 6:13:53 AM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here. You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/10/18 3:29:35 XM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here. You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/11/18 11:44:24 AM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here. You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/11/18 3:59:35 XM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here. You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/12/18 3:29:35 XM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here. You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/15/18 6:29:35 AM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here. You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/15/18 9:54:58 AM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here. You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/18/18 3:29:35 XM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here. You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/18/18 5:51:39 XM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here. You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/19/18 6:21:39 PM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here. You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/21/18 6:29:35 AM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here. You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/21/18 9:53:22 AM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here. You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/21/18 12:59:40 PM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here. You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/22/18 6:29:35 AM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here. You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/22/18 9:31:24 AM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here. You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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07/28/18 12:59:41 PM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here. You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/29/18 6:29:35 AM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here. You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/29/18 12:54:53 PM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here. You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/31/18 3:29:35 XM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here. You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

08/01/18 6:29:32 AM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here. You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

08/01/18 3:29:35 XM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here. You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

08/02/18 6:18:09 AM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here. You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

08/02/18 11:17:04 AM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here. You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

08/02/18 8:43:21 PM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here. You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

08/02/18 3:59:35 XM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here. You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

08/03/18 6:31:35 AM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here. You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

08/03/18 5:22:38 PM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here. You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

08/04/18 6:59:37 AM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here. You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

08/05/18 6:29:35 AM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here. You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

08/05/18 9:50:37 PM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here. You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

08/06/18 8:47:43 AM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here. You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

08/06/18 8:41:01 PM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here. You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

08/09/18 3:59:35 XM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here. You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

http://www.tvwfdc.com/
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08/11/18 6:29:35 AM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here. You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

08/11/18 11:59:43 AM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here. You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

08/12/18 6:29:35 AM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here. You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

08/12/18 6:27:24 PM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here. You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

08/13/18 3:29:35 XM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here. You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

08/14/18 1:21:30 XM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here. You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

08/16/18 9:31:53 AM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here. You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

08/16/18 1:23:34 XM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here. You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

08/16/18 3:59:35 XM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here. You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

08/16/18 5:52:40 XM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here. You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

08/17/18 5:59:07 XM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here. You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

08/18/18 6:29:33 AM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here. You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

08/18/18 11:59:43 AM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here. You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

08/19/18 6:29:33 AM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here. You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

08/19/18 9:47:21 PM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here. You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

08/25/18 6:11:54 AM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here. You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

08/25/18 12:29:44 PM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here. You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

08/26/18 6:29:35 AM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here. You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

http://www.tvwfdc.com/
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08/27/18 1:13:34 XM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here. You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

08/28/18 6:28:20 AM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here. You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

08/28/18 3:59:35 XM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here. You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

08/29/18 6:52:02 AM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here. You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

09/07/18 6:24:52 PM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here. You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

09/08/18 6:59:37 AM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here. You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

09/10/18 7:18:07 AM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here. You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

09/11/18 6:25:02 PM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here. You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

09/13/18 2:28:20 XM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here. You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/07/18 6:29:50 AM :10 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK DRUNK DRIVING IS ON THE RISE
07/07/18 7:29:52 AM :10 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK DRUNK DRIVING IS ON THE RISE
07/07/18 11:29:31 AM :10 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK DRUNK DRIVING IS ON THE RISE
07/07/18 12:29:32 PM :10 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK DRUNK DRIVING IS ON THE RISE
07/07/18 11:29:35 PM :10 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK DRUNK DRIVING IS ON THE RISE
07/08/18 6:29:50 AM :10 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK DRUNK DRIVING IS ON THE RISE
07/08/18 7:29:52 AM :10 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK DRUNK DRIVING IS ON THE RISE
07/08/18 6:29:36 PM :10 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK DRUNK DRIVING IS ON THE RISE
07/09/18 3:29:50 XM :10 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK DRUNK DRIVING IS ON THE RISE
07/10/18 3:29:50 XM :10 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK DRUNK DRIVING IS ON THE RISE
07/16/18 3:29:50 XM :10 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK DRUNK DRIVING IS ON THE RISE
07/21/18 6:29:50 AM :10 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK DRUNK DRIVING IS ON THE RISE
07/21/18 7:59:52 AM :10 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK DRUNK DRIVING IS ON THE RISE
07/21/18 12:29:55 PM :10 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK DRUNK DRIVING IS ON THE RISE
07/25/18 3:29:50 XM :10 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK DRUNK DRIVING IS ON THE RISE
07/28/18 12:29:56 PM :10 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK DRUNK DRIVING IS ON THE RISE
07/30/18 3:29:50 XM :10 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK DRUNK DRIVING IS ON THE RISE
07/31/18 3:29:50 XM :10 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK DRUNK DRIVING IS ON THE RISE
08/02/18 3:29:50 XM :10 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK DRUNK DRIVING IS ON THE RISE
08/03/18 3:29:50 XM :10 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK DRUNK DRIVING IS ON THE RISE
08/04/18 6:59:52 AM :10 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK DRUNK DRIVING IS ON THE RISE
08/04/18 12:29:56 PM :10 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK DRUNK DRIVING IS ON THE RISE

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

http://www.tvwfdc.com/
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08/05/18 6:29:50 AM :10 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK DRUNK DRIVING IS ON THE RISE
08/06/18 3:29:50 XM :10 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK DRUNK DRIVING IS ON THE RISE
08/07/18 3:29:50 XM :10 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK DRUNK DRIVING IS ON THE RISE
08/08/18 3:29:50 XM :10 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK DRUNK DRIVING IS ON THE RISE
08/09/18 3:29:50 XM :10 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK DRUNK DRIVING IS ON THE RISE
08/11/18 6:29:50 AM :10 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK DRUNK DRIVING IS ON THE RISE
08/11/18 11:29:56 AM :10 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK DRUNK DRIVING IS ON THE RISE
08/11/18 12:59:58 PM :10 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK DRUNK DRIVING IS ON THE RISE
08/12/18 6:29:50 AM :10 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK DRUNK DRIVING IS ON THE RISE
08/12/18 7:59:54 AM :10 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK DRUNK DRIVING IS ON THE RISE
08/13/18 3:29:50 XM :10 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK DRUNK DRIVING IS ON THE RISE
08/15/18 3:29:50 XM :10 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK DRUNK DRIVING IS ON THE RISE
08/16/18 3:29:50 XM :10 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK DRUNK DRIVING IS ON THE RISE
08/18/18 6:29:48 AM :10 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK DRUNK DRIVING IS ON THE RISE
08/18/18 11:29:56 AM :10 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK DRUNK DRIVING IS ON THE RISE
08/18/18 12:59:59 PM :10 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK DRUNK DRIVING IS ON THE RISE
08/19/18 6:29:48 AM :10 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK DRUNK DRIVING IS ON THE RISE
08/19/18 7:59:50 AM :10 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK DRUNK DRIVING IS ON THE RISE
08/20/18 3:29:50 XM :10 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK DRUNK DRIVING IS ON THE RISE
08/21/18 3:29:35 XM :10 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK DRUNK DRIVING IS ON THE RISE
08/25/18 6:59:54 AM :10 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK DRUNK DRIVING IS ON THE RISE
08/25/18 11:29:57 AM :10 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK DRUNK DRIVING IS ON THE RISE
08/25/18 12:59:59 PM :10 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK DRUNK DRIVING IS ON THE RISE
08/26/18 6:29:50 AM :10 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK DRUNK DRIVING IS ON THE RISE
08/26/18 7:59:52 AM :10 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK DRUNK DRIVING IS ON THE RISE
08/27/18 3:29:50 XM :10 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK DRUNK DRIVING IS ON THE RISE
09/08/18 6:29:50 AM :10 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK DRUNK DRIVING IS ON THE RISE
09/08/18 11:29:59 AM :10 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK DRUNK DRIVING IS ON THE RISE
09/08/18 1:00:00 PM :10 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK DRUNK DRIVING IS ON THE RISE
09/22/18 6:59:28 AM :10 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK DRUNK DRIVING IS ON THE RISE
09/22/18 11:59:40 AM :10 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK DRUNK DRIVING IS ON THE RISE
09/23/18 6:29:32 AM :10 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK DRUNK DRIVING IS ON THE RISE
09/23/18 7:59:33 AM :10 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK DRUNK DRIVING IS ON THE RISE
09/29/18 6:59:55 AM :10 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK DRUNK DRIVING IS ON THE RISE
09/29/18 11:59:41 AM :10 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK DRUNK DRIVING IS ON THE RISE
09/30/18 6:29:50 AM :10 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK DRUNK DRIVING IS ON THE RISE
09/30/18 7:59:52 AM :10 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK DRUNK DRIVING IS ON THE RISE
07/01/18 6:59:35 AM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK DRUNK DRIVING ON THE RISE
07/01/18 9:03:16 PM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK DRUNK DRIVING ON THE RISE
07/02/18 5:30:47 XM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK DRUNK DRIVING ON THE RISE
07/08/18 6:59:37 AM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK DRUNK DRIVING ON THE RISE
07/08/18 11:51:43 AM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK DRUNK DRIVING ON THE RISE
07/10/18 7:29:12 AM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK DRUNK DRIVING ON THE RISE
07/10/18 3:59:35 XM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK DRUNK DRIVING ON THE RISE

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

http://www.tvwfdc.com/


99

07/13/18 6:28:55 AM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK DRUNK DRIVING ON THE RISE
07/13/18 3:29:35 XM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK DRUNK DRIVING ON THE RISE
07/15/18 6:59:35 AM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK DRUNK DRIVING ON THE RISE
07/16/18 9:45:41 AM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK DRUNK DRIVING ON THE RISE
07/17/18 6:45:22 AM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK DRUNK DRIVING ON THE RISE
07/17/18 3:29:35 XM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK DRUNK DRIVING ON THE RISE
07/27/18 4:40:42 PM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK DRUNK DRIVING ON THE RISE
07/30/18 6:27:08 PM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK DRUNK DRIVING ON THE RISE
08/04/18 8:51:37 AM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK DRUNK DRIVING ON THE RISE
08/05/18 6:59:36 AM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK DRUNK DRIVING ON THE RISE
08/16/18 2:28:02 XM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK DRUNK DRIVING ON THE RISE
08/21/18 6:21:24 PM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK DRUNK DRIVING ON THE RISE
09/01/18 6:29:45 AM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK DRUNK DRIVING ON THE RISE
09/01/18 7:27:37 PM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK DRUNK DRIVING ON THE RISE
09/02/18 6:29:45 AM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK DRUNK DRIVING ON THE RISE
09/11/18 2:28:25 XM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK DRUNK DRIVING ON THE RISE
09/22/18 7:59:17 AM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK DRUNK DRIVING ON THE RISE
09/23/18 6:59:18 AM :15 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK DRUNK DRIVING ON THE RISE
09/01/18 4:39:57 XM 1:00 Peoject Roadblock Alcohol-impaired driving accounts for nearly one-third of motor vehicle crash fatalities. Help us reach men 21-34 and curb drunk driving.
09/02/18 2:00:10 XM 1:00 Peoject Roadblock Alcohol-impaired driving accounts for nearly one-third of motor vehicle crash fatalities. Help us reach men 21-34 and curb drunk driving.
09/03/18 4:56:33 XM 1:00 Peoject Roadblock Alcohol-impaired driving accounts for nearly one-third of motor vehicle crash fatalities. Help us reach men 21-34 and curb drunk driving.
09/04/18 4:43:53 XM 1:00 Peoject Roadblock Alcohol-impaired driving accounts for nearly one-third of motor vehicle crash fatalities. Help us reach men 21-34 and curb drunk driving.

07/01/18 6:28:04 PM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within
just 10 states. See where your state ranks here.
You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves
drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the brakes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/01/18 2:52:28 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/01/18 5:09:49 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/02/18 1:19:32 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/02/18 4:47:03 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/03/18 2:17:03 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/04/18 5:07:10 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/05/18 4:44:31 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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07/06/18 1:52:29 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/06/18 5:07:50 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/07/18 9:10:20 PM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/07/18 2:50:45 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/07/18 5:45:15 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/08/18 7:29:07 AM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/08/18 3:19:51 PM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/08/18 12:47:42 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/08/18 2:50:19 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/08/18 5:18:26 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/09/18 6:53:35 AM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/09/18 10:01:15 AM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/09/18 2:47:06 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/10/18 1:28:54 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/10/18 4:47:06 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/11/18 2:48:17 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/11/18 5:50:09 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/12/18 1:31:28 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

http://www.tvwfdc.com/
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07/12/18 4:41:13 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/13/18 5:17:56 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/14/18 7:29:07 AM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/14/18 1:53:42 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/14/18 4:29:45 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/15/18 7:29:07 AM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/15/18 3:18:57 PM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/15/18 5:42:54 PM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/15/18 2:51:11 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/15/18 5:19:13 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/16/18 1:42:04 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/16/18 4:46:06 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/17/18 1:22:40 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/17/18 4:31:00 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/18/18 2:40:52 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/19/18 2:41:04 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/20/18 2:47:35 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/21/18 12:26:57 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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07/22/18 7:59:07 AM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/22/18 3:00:36 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/23/18 2:32:09 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/25/18 2:50:53 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/26/18 2:16:22 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/27/18 2:30:20 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/28/18 12:49:36 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/28/18 5:46:20 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/29/18 4:15:31 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/30/18 1:10:07 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/30/18 4:46:04 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/31/18 4:23:25 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

08/01/18 1:50:57 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

08/02/18 4:36:30 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

08/03/18 4:24:04 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

08/04/18 4:30:41 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

08/05/18 12:37:39 PM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

08/05/18 1:49:29 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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08/05/18 4:52:25 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

08/06/18 4:42:46 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

08/07/18 5:13:45 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

08/08/18 5:58:17 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

08/09/18 4:56:09 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

08/11/18 12:19:39 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

08/11/18 4:30:02 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

08/12/18 4:36:06 PM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

08/12/18 1:16:09 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

08/12/18 4:13:38 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

08/13/18 1:14:29 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

08/13/18 5:25:48 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

08/14/18 4:45:09 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

08/15/18 2:30:21 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

08/16/18 2:52:32 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

08/17/18 2:50:08 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

08/18/18 12:45:31 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

08/18/18 5:09:17 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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08/19/18 6:28:30 PM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

08/19/18 3:49:32 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

08/20/18 3:29:05 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

08/24/18 3:28:36 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

08/25/18 1:17:43 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

08/26/18 1:16:08 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

08/26/18 5:00:39 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

08/27/18 3:29:05 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

08/28/18 5:16:36 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

08/29/18 2:29:46 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

09/05/18 7:48:23 AM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

09/05/18 4:29:18 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

09/06/18 2:30:54 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

09/06/18 5:28:44 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

09/07/18 4:20:56 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

09/08/18 10:35:56 PM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

09/08/18 3:01:23 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

09/09/18 10:30:45 AM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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09/09/18 6:19:25 PM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

09/09/18 2:50:19 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

09/10/18 1:46:19 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

09/10/18 5:27:07 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

09/11/18 1:29:14 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

09/11/18 5:19:15 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

09/12/18 2:25:43 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

09/13/18 4:53:45 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

09/14/18 4:46:07 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

09/15/18 2:01:18 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

09/15/18 5:11:58 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

09/16/18 1:38:04 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

09/16/18 5:00:35 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

09/17/18 4:35:01 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

09/18/18 5:19:47 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

09/19/18 4:45:44 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

09/22/18 12:42:31 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

09/23/18 1:41:29 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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09/24/18 1:50:02 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

09/25/18 1:48:12 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

09/25/18 5:27:56 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

09/26/18 1:59:52 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

09/26/18 5:27:15 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

09/27/18 2:27:18 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

09/28/18 1:55:01 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

09/30/18 2:01:23 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

09/30/18 5:18:22 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/24/18 5:28:22 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/29/18 4:16:01 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

08/15/18 1:00:08 XM :30 PROJECT ROAD BLOCK
Join Project Roadblock:Drunk driving is on the rise. Over 10,000 people lost their lives to drunk drivers last year, and 54% of them were within just 10 states. See where your state ra
nks here.  You can help us change the mindset of men 21-34 – they admit to drinking and driving, but don’t consider themselves drunk drivers. With your support, we can put the bra
kes on drunk driving during one of the deadliest weeks of the year to be on the road.

07/13/18 4:23:52 XM :30 TEXTING AND DRIVING PREVENTI
ON

Stop Texts, Stop Wrecks It takes 5 seconds to send the average text. In daily life, 5 seconds may not seem like much, but on the road, it can make all the difference for a safe ride ho
me. New student-created PSAs made for the Project Yellow Light scholarship competition strive to keep drivers’ eyes on the road and off their phones. Log in to approve and downloa
d this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you.

07/14/18 11:46:22 PM :30 TEXTING AND DRIVING PREVENTI
ON

Stop Texts, Stop Wrecks It takes 5 seconds to send the average text. In daily life, 5 seconds may not seem like much, but on the road, it can make all the difference for a safe ride ho
me. New student-created PSAs made for the Project Yellow Light scholarship competition strive to keep drivers’ eyes on the road and off their phones. Log in to approve and downloa
d this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you.

07/14/18 3:34:45 XM :30 TEXTING AND DRIVING PREVENTI
ON

Stop Texts, Stop Wrecks It takes 5 seconds to send the average text. In daily life, 5 seconds may not seem like much, but on the road, it can make all the difference for a safe ride ho
me. New student-created PSAs made for the Project Yellow Light scholarship competition strive to keep drivers’ eyes on the road and off their phones. Log in to approve and downloa
d this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you.

07/15/18 1:28:45 PM :30 TEXTING AND DRIVING PREVENTI
ON

Stop Texts, Stop Wrecks It takes 5 seconds to send the average text. In daily life, 5 seconds may not seem like much, but on the road, it can make all the difference for a safe ride ho
me. New student-created PSAs made for the Project Yellow Light scholarship competition strive to keep drivers’ eyes on the road and off their phones. Log in to approve and downloa
d this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you.

07/15/18 4:29:26 PM :30 TEXTING AND DRIVING PREVENTI
ON

Stop Texts, Stop Wrecks It takes 5 seconds to send the average text. In daily life, 5 seconds may not seem like much, but on the road, it can make all the difference for a safe ride ho
me. New student-created PSAs made for the Project Yellow Light scholarship competition strive to keep drivers’ eyes on the road and off their phones. Log in to approve and downloa
d this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you.

07/15/18 1:51:54 XM :30 TEXTING AND DRIVING PREVENTI
ON

Stop Texts, Stop Wrecks It takes 5 seconds to send the average text. In daily life, 5 seconds may not seem like much, but on the road, it can make all the difference for a safe ride ho
me. New student-created PSAs made for the Project Yellow Light scholarship competition strive to keep drivers’ eyes on the road and off their phones. Log in to approve and downloa
d this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you.

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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07/15/18 4:13:15 XM :30 TEXTING AND DRIVING PREVENTI
ON

Stop Texts, Stop Wrecks It takes 5 seconds to send the average text. In daily life, 5 seconds may not seem like much, but on the road, it can make all the difference for a safe ride ho
me. New student-created PSAs made for the Project Yellow Light scholarship competition strive to keep drivers’ eyes on the road and off their phones. Log in to approve and downloa
d this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you.

07/16/18 4:46:16 PM :30 TEXTING AND DRIVING PREVENTI
ON

Stop Texts, Stop Wrecks It takes 5 seconds to send the average text. In daily life, 5 seconds may not seem like much, but on the road, it can make all the difference for a safe ride ho
me. New student-created PSAs made for the Project Yellow Light scholarship competition strive to keep drivers’ eyes on the road and off their phones. Log in to approve and downloa
d this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you.

07/16/18 4:00:35 XM :30 TEXTING AND DRIVING PREVENTI
ON

Stop Texts, Stop Wrecks It takes 5 seconds to send the average text. In daily life, 5 seconds may not seem like much, but on the road, it can make all the difference for a safe ride ho
me. New student-created PSAs made for the Project Yellow Light scholarship competition strive to keep drivers’ eyes on the road and off their phones. Log in to approve and downloa
d this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you.

07/17/18 3:59:05 XM :30 TEXTING AND DRIVING PREVENTI
ON

Stop Texts, Stop Wrecks It takes 5 seconds to send the average text. In daily life, 5 seconds may not seem like much, but on the road, it can make all the difference for a safe ride ho
me. New student-created PSAs made for the Project Yellow Light scholarship competition strive to keep drivers’ eyes on the road and off their phones. Log in to approve and downloa
d this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you.

07/18/18 5:00:36 XM :30 TEXTING AND DRIVING PREVENTI
ON

Stop Texts, Stop Wrecks It takes 5 seconds to send the average text. In daily life, 5 seconds may not seem like much, but on the road, it can make all the difference for a safe ride ho
me. New student-created PSAs made for the Project Yellow Light scholarship competition strive to keep drivers’ eyes on the road and off their phones. Log in to approve and downloa
d this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you.

07/19/18 5:50:41 XM :30 TEXTING AND DRIVING PREVENTI
ON

Stop Texts, Stop Wrecks It takes 5 seconds to send the average text. In daily life, 5 seconds may not seem like much, but on the road, it can make all the difference for a safe ride ho
me. New student-created PSAs made for the Project Yellow Light scholarship competition strive to keep drivers’ eyes on the road and off their phones. Log in to approve and downloa
d this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you.

07/20/18 5:20:36 XM :30 TEXTING AND DRIVING PREVENTI
ON

Stop Texts, Stop Wrecks It takes 5 seconds to send the average text. In daily life, 5 seconds may not seem like much, but on the road, it can make all the difference for a safe ride ho
me. New student-created PSAs made for the Project Yellow Light scholarship competition strive to keep drivers’ eyes on the road and off their phones. Log in to approve and downloa
d this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you.

07/21/18 4:30:16 XM :30 TEXTING AND DRIVING PREVENTI
ON

Stop Texts, Stop Wrecks It takes 5 seconds to send the average text. In daily life, 5 seconds may not seem like much, but on the road, it can make all the difference for a safe ride ho
me. New student-created PSAs made for the Project Yellow Light scholarship competition strive to keep drivers’ eyes on the road and off their phones. Log in to approve and downloa
d this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you.

07/22/18 1:28:14 XM :30 TEXTING AND DRIVING PREVENTI
ON

Stop Texts, Stop Wrecks It takes 5 seconds to send the average text. In daily life, 5 seconds may not seem like much, but on the road, it can make all the difference for a safe ride ho
me. New student-created PSAs made for the Project Yellow Light scholarship competition strive to keep drivers’ eyes on the road and off their phones. Log in to approve and downloa
d this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you.

07/23/18 5:16:45 XM :30 TEXTING AND DRIVING PREVENTI
ON

Stop Texts, Stop Wrecks It takes 5 seconds to send the average text. In daily life, 5 seconds may not seem like much, but on the road, it can make all the difference for a safe ride ho
me. New student-created PSAs made for the Project Yellow Light scholarship competition strive to keep drivers’ eyes on the road and off their phones. Log in to approve and downloa
d this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you.

07/24/18 4:22:30 XM :30 TEXTING AND DRIVING PREVENTI
ON

Stop Texts, Stop Wrecks It takes 5 seconds to send the average text. In daily life, 5 seconds may not seem like much, but on the road, it can make all the difference for a safe ride ho
me. New student-created PSAs made for the Project Yellow Light scholarship competition strive to keep drivers’ eyes on the road and off their phones. Log in to approve and downloa
d this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you.

07/25/18 5:22:44 XM :30 TEXTING AND DRIVING PREVENTI
ON

Stop Texts, Stop Wrecks It takes 5 seconds to send the average text. In daily life, 5 seconds may not seem like much, but on the road, it can make all the difference for a safe ride ho
me. New student-created PSAs made for the Project Yellow Light scholarship competition strive to keep drivers’ eyes on the road and off their phones. Log in to approve and downloa
d this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you.

07/26/18 5:16:08 XM :30 TEXTING AND DRIVING PREVENTI
ON

Stop Texts, Stop Wrecks It takes 5 seconds to send the average text. In daily life, 5 seconds may not seem like much, but on the road, it can make all the difference for a safe ride ho
me. New student-created PSAs made for the Project Yellow Light scholarship competition strive to keep drivers’ eyes on the road and off their phones. Log in to approve and downloa
d this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you.

07/28/18 4:39:37 XM :30 TEXTING AND DRIVING PREVENTI
ON

Stop Texts, Stop Wrecks It takes 5 seconds to send the average text. In daily life, 5 seconds may not seem like much, but on the road, it can make all the difference for a safe ride ho
me. New student-created PSAs made for the Project Yellow Light scholarship competition strive to keep drivers’ eyes on the road and off their phones. Log in to approve and downloa
d this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you.

07/29/18 2:43:01 XM :30 TEXTING AND DRIVING PREVENTI
ON

Stop Texts, Stop Wrecks It takes 5 seconds to send the average text. In daily life, 5 seconds may not seem like much, but on the road, it can make all the difference for a safe ride ho
me. New student-created PSAs made for the Project Yellow Light scholarship competition strive to keep drivers’ eyes on the road and off their phones. Log in to approve and downloa
d this important campaign message and show your support by running these PSAs in donated media space. Thank you.

WFDC-DT PSA REPORT - 3rd QUARTER 2018

Air Date Aired Time Aired Le
ngth PSA Title Description

07/01/18 4:18:11 PM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 2:27:07 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/01/18 4:38:54 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.

07/02/18 4:45:32 XM :30 PREVENT CANCER FUNDATION Breast and cervical cancer education and screening program for underserved Latina women ages 40 and older in the D.C. metropolitan area. The program encourages women to get
yearly check-ups, eat healthy, move more and spread the message of cancer prevention and early detection to women in their families and communities.
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